Engineers Australia Accredited programs

September 2023



Introduction

Accreditation period

The following list provides details of programs accredited by Engineers Australia. The year shown after each program is the year in which that particular program was first accredited by Engineers Australia. Discontinued programs are clearly identified by displaying a final year of accreditation and are listed in the 'No longer offered' section.

Students are deemed to have graduated from an accredited program providing they **commence** their studies within the period that ongoing, full accreditation applies. A student admitted to a fully accredited program can thus expect their degree to be recognised by Engineers Australia and also by the signatories to the Washington, Sydney and Dublin Accords where applicable. Where full accreditation is terminated by Engineers Australia after the commencement, but prior to the completion of the student's program, once satisfying graduation requirements the graduate will still be deemed to have graduated from an accredited program, provided there was no substantive break in the sequence of study. Accreditation terminating dates are set after careful consideration of program wind-down arrangements and with due reference to current student cohorts.

Provisional accreditation

As accreditation is outcomes-based, if an engineering course or program hasn't yet produced a sufficient number of graduates, it may be granted provisional accreditation. This means the program meets the accreditation criteria to the extent possible at the time of the evaluation and will likely receive full accreditation when a representative group of graduates have emerged.

Education courses or programs must be fully accredited to be recognised under the international accord agreements. Provisionally accredited programs are not recognised under the accords.

Contents

| Australian College of Kuwait (next general review 2023) | 5 |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|----|
| Australian Maritime College (next general review 2025) | 6 |
| Australian National University (next general review 2026) | 9 |
| Central Queensland University (next general review 2026) | 12 |
| Charles Darwin University (next general review 2027) | 21 |
| Charles Sturt University (next general review 2027) | 23 |
| Chisholm Institute of TAFE (next general review 2025) | 24 |
| Curtin University of Technology (next general review 2025) | 25 |
| Deakin University (next general review 2028) | 30 |
| Edith Cowan University (next general review 2027) | 35 |
| Engineering Institute of Technology (next general review 2024) | 38 |
| Federation University (next general review 2027) - Formerly University of Ballarat | 40 |
| Flinders University (next general review 2026) | 42 |
| Griffith University (next general review 2025) | 45 |
| James Cook University (next general review 2026 | 49 |
| La Trobe University (next general review 2026) | 51 |
| Macquarie University (next general review 2027) | 53 |
| Melbourne Institute of Technology (next general review 2025) | 55 |
| Melbourne Polytechnic - Formerly Northern Melbourne Institute of TAFE (next general review 2024) | 56 |
| Monash University (next general review 2028) | 57 |
| Murdoch University (next general review 2025) | 62 |
| Papua New Guinea University of Technology (2024) | 64 |
| Polytechnic West - Now South Metropolitan TAFE, ACEPT | 65 |
| Queensland University of Technology (next general review 2027) | 66 |
| RMIT University (next general review 2024) | 69 |
| Sohar University (next general review 2024) | 74 |
| Southern Cross University (next general review 2027) | 75 |
| South Metropolitan TAFE, Australian Centre for Energy and Process Training (ACEPT) (next general review | |
| 2026) - Formerly Challenger Institute of Technology | 76 |

Engineers Australia: Accredited programs

| Swinburne University of Technology (next general review 2023) | 77 |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-----|
| TAFE NSW (next general review TBA) | 81 |
| TAFE Queensland Brisbane (next general review 2026) - Formerly Southbank Institute of Technology | 82 |
| TAFE South Australia (next general review 2026) | 83 |
| University of Adelaide (next general review 2028) | 84 |
| University of Ballarat - now federation university | 88 |
| University of Canberra (next general review 2026) | 90 |
| University of Melbourne (next general review 2028) | 91 |
| University of New England (next general review tba) | 94 |
| UNSW Australia (The University of New South Wales) (next general review 2026) | 95 |
| UNSW Canberra (Australian Defence Force Academy) (next general review 2026) | 100 |
| University of Newcastle (next general review 2023) | 102 |
| University of Queensland (next general review 2027) | 106 |
| University of South Australia (next general review 2025) | 110 |
| University of Southern Queensland (next general review 2024) | 114 |
| University of the Sunshine Coast (next general review 2023) | 119 |
| University of Sydney (next general review 2024) | 120 |
| University of Tasmania (next general review 2023) | 123 |
| University of Technology Sydney (next general review 2023) | 126 |
| University of Western Australia (next general review 2026) | 130 |
| University of Wollongong (next general review 2023) | 132 |
| Victoria University (next general review 2026) | 135 |
| Western Sydney Institute – TAFE (next general review TBA) | 137 |
| Western Sydney University (next general review 2027) Formerly University of Western Sydney | 138 |
| Western Sydney University - the college (next general review 2026) | 142 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

Australian College of Kuwait (next general review 2023)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Civil) | 2012 | F |
|--------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Electronics and Control) | 2009 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Mechanical) | 2012 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Petroleum) | 2009 | F |

These programs are accredited and recognised by Engineers Australia at the Sydney Accord level. Recognition by other Sydney Accord signatories does not apply to these programs as they are not delivered within Australia.

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineering Associate Dublin Accord

| Diploma of Civil Engineering | 2015 | F |
|---------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Diploma of Electrical and Electronics Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Diploma of Mechanical Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Diploma of Petroleum Engineering | 2015 | F |

These programs are accredited and recognised by Engineers Australia at the Dublin Accord level. Recognition by other Dublin Accord signatories does not apply to these programs as they are not delivered within Australia.

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

Australian Maritime College (next general review 2025)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Maritime Engineering (Marine and Offshore Engineering) with Honours | 2021 | F |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Maritime Engineering (Naval Architecture) with Honours | 2021 | F |
| Bachelor of Maritime Engineering (Ocean Engineering) with Honours | 2021 | F |
| Bachelor of Maritime Engineering (Marine and Offshore Engineering – Co-operative Education) with Honours | 2021 | F |
| Bachelor of Maritime Engineering (Naval Architecture – Co-operative Education) with Honours | 2021 | F |
| Bachelor of Maritime Engineering (Ocean Engineering – Co-operative Education) with Honours | 2021 | F |
| Bachelor of Maritime Engineering (Marine and Offshore Engineering) – AUT with Honours | 2021 | F |
| Bachelor of Maritime Engineering (Naval Architecture) – AUT with Honours | 2021 | F |
| Bachelor of Maritime Engineering (Ocean Engineering) – AUT with Honours | 2021 | F |
| Bachelor of Maritime Engineering (Marine and Offshore Engineering) – ECU with Honours | 2021 | F |
| Bachelor of Maritime Engineering (Naval Architecture) – ECU with Honours | 2021 | F |
| Bachelor of Maritime Engineering (Ocean Engineering) – ECU with Honours | 2021 | F |
| Bachelor of Maritime Engineering (Marine and Offshore Engineering) – Flinders with Honours | 2021 | F |
| Bachelor of Maritime Engineering (Naval Architecture) – Flinders with Honours | 2021 | F |
| Bachelor of Maritime Engineering (Ocean Engineering) – Flinders with Honours | 2021 | F |
| Master of Maritime Engineering (Professional) | 2022 | F |

Page 6 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

| Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord | | |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|--|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Marine and Offshore Engineering) with Honours * | 2015 - 2020 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Naval Architecture) with Honours* | 2015 - 2020 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Ocean Engineering) with Honours* | 2015 - 2020 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Marine and Offshore Engineering – Co-operative Education) with Honours* | 2015 - 2020 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Naval Architecture – Co-operative Education) with Honours* | 2015 - 2020 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Ocean Engineering – Co-operative Education) with Honours* | 2015 - 2020 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Marine and Offshore Engineering) – AUT with Honours* | 2015 - 2020 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Naval Architecture) – AUT with Honours* | 2015 - 2020 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Ocean Engineering) – AUT with Honours* | 2015 - 2020 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Marine and Offshore Engineering) – ECU with Honours $\!\!\!\!\!\!^*$ | 2015 - 2020 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Naval Architecture) – ECU with Honours * | 2015 - 2020 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Ocean Engineering) – ECU with Honours * | 2015 - 2020 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Marine and Offshore Engineering) – Flinders with Honours* | 2015 - 2020 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Naval Architecture) – Finders with Honours * | 2018 - 2020 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Ocean Engineering) – Flinders with Honours * | 2018 - 2020 | |
| *Title change occurred for these programs from 2018 – Bachelor of Engineering (spec replaced the previously accredited - Bachelor of Engineering (specialisation) (Honours | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Marine and Offshore Engineering) * | 1993 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Naval Architecture) * | 1999 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Ocean Engineering) * | 2012 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Marine and Offshore Engineering – Co-operative Education) * | 2010 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Naval Architecture – Co-operative Education) * | 2010 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Ocean Engineering – Co-operative Education) st | 2010 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Marine and Offshore Systems) | 2003 - 2011 | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Maritime Engineering) | 1992 - | 1995 | |
| Master of Engineering (Maritime Design) | 2014 - | 2021 | |

* These programs also were accredited for the pathway from Auckland University of Technology (AUT), Edith Cowan University (ECU), and Flinders University.

Programs accredited and no longer offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

Bachelor of Technology (Marine)

1993 - 1996

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

Australian National University (next general review 2026)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electronic and Communication Systems) | 2014 | F |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechatronic Systems) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Renewable Energy Systems) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Research and Development) (Honours) (Electronic and Communication Systems) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Research and Development) (Honours) (Mechatronic Systems) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Research and Development) (Honours) (Renewable Energy Systems) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Software Engineering (Honours) | 2014 | F |

and dual degrees with:

Actuarial Studies, Arts, Asian Studies**, Biotechnology, Business Administration, Commerce, Economics, Finance, Genetics**, Information Technology*, International Security Studies, Pacific Studies, Science, Statistics.

*Information Technology degrees not permitted in combination with Bachelor of Software Engineering (Hons)

** Not permitted with Bachelor of Engineering (Research and Development) (Honours) programs from 2021

Commencing from 2021:

dual degrees with:

Accounting***, Applied Data Analytics, Archaeological Practice***, Art History and Curatorship***, Classical Studies***, Development Studies***, Environment and Sustainability, European Studies***, International Relations***, Languages, Mathematical Sciences, Medical Science***, Middle Eastern and Central Asian Studies***, Music***, Political Science***, Public Policy***, Science (Psychology), Visual Arts***.

*** Not permitted with Bachelor of Engineering (Research and Development) (Honours) programs

| Master of Engineering in Digital Systems and Telecommunications | 2017 | Р |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Master of Engineering in Mechatronics | 2018 | Р |
| Master of Engineering in Renewable Energy | 2017 | Р |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

| Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord | | | |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|----------------|--|--|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Biomedical Systems) | 2015 - 2021 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical and Material Systems) | 2014 - 2021 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Photonic Systems) | 2014 - 2021 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Research and Development) (Honours) (Biomedical Systems) | 2014 - 2021 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Research and Development) (Honours) (Mechanical and Material Systems) | 2014 - 2021 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Research and Development) (Honours) (Photonic Systems) | 2014 - 2021 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronic and Communication Systems) | 2010 - 2013 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical and Material Systems) | 2010 - 2013 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronic Systems) | 2010 - 2013 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Photonic Systems) | 2010 - 2013 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Renewable Energy Systems) | 2010 - 2013 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Sustainable Energy Systems) | 2010 - 2011 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Research and Development) (Electronic and Communication Systems) | 2008 - 2013 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Research and Development) (Mechanical and Material Systems) | 2008 - 2013 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Research and Development) (Mechatronic Systems) | 2008 - 2013 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Research and Development) (Photonic Systems) | 2008 - 2013 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Research and Development) (Renewable Energy Systems) | 2011 - 2013 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Research and Development) (Sustainable Energy Systems) | 2008 - 2011 | | |
| Bachelor of Software Engineering | 2001 - 2013 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Interdisciplinary Systems) (Telecommunication Systems) | 2005 - 2009 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Interdisciplinary Systems) (Mechatronic Systems) | 2005 - 2009 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Interdisciplinary Systems) | 2005 - 2009 | | |
| Last updated 20 September 2023 | Page 10 of 142 | | |

Page 10 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|--|
| | Period of accr (Commenceme | | |
| (Manufacturing and Management Systems) | | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Interdisciplinary Systems) (Materials and Mechanical Systems) | 2005 - 2 | 2009 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Interdisciplinary Systems) (Sustainable Energy Systems) | 2005 - 2 | 2009 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Interdisciplinary Systems) (Electronic Systems) | 2005 - 2 | 2005 - 2009 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Telecommunication Systems) | 2002 - 2 | 2005 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronic Systems) | 2002 - 2 | 2002 - 2005 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Manufacturing and Management Systems) | 2002 - 2 | 2005 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Materials and Mechanical Systems) | 2002 - 2 | 2005 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Sustainable Energy Systems) | 2002 - 2 | 2005 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronic Systems) | 2002 - 2 | 2005 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Digital and Electronic Systems) | 2002 - 2 | 2005 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Environmental Systems) | 2002 - 2 | 2005 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Photonics Systems) | 2002 - 2 | 2005 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Systems Engineering) | 2002 - 2 | 2005 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Interdisciplinary Systems) | 1994 - 2 | 2001 | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

Central Queensland University (next general review 2026)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Construction) and Diploma of Construction Management2020PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Design) and Diploma of Building Design2020PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Control and Instrumentation) and Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Ore Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil With Humanitarian) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processi | Rockhampton campus | | |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Construction) and Diploma of Construction Management2020PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Design) and Diploma of Construction Management2020PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Control and Instrumentation) and Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Control and Instrumentation) and Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2025FBachel | Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Construction) and Diploma of Construction Management2020PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Design) and Diploma of Construction Management2020PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Design) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Dipl | Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) | 2021 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical)2015FBachelor and Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Construction) and Diploma of Construction Management2020PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Design) and Diploma of Construction Management2020PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Design) and Diploma of Building Design2020PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Development)2020PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Development)2020PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Diploma of Profess | Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) | 2015 | F |
| Processing)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical)2015FBachelor and Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Construction) and Diploma of Construction Management2020PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Design) and Diploma of Building Design2020PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Control and Instrumentation) and Bachelor of Information Technology (Application Development)2020PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBa | Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor and Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Construction) and Diploma of Construction Management2020PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Design) and Diploma of Building Design2020PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Control and Instrumentation) and Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Control and Instrumentation) and Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Bectrical with Information Processing) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Construction) and Diploma of Construction Management2020PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Design) and Diploma of Building Design2020PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Control and Instrumentation) and Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Control and Instrumentation) and Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Diploma of Profe | Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) | 2015 | F |
| and Diploma of Construction Management2020PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Design) and Diploma of Building Design2020PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Control and Instrumentation) and Bachelor of Information Technology (Application Development)2010PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil)2022P | Bachelor and Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) | 2021 | Р |
| and Diploma of Building Design2020PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Control and Instrumentation) and Bachelor of Information Technology (Application Development)2020PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil)2022P | | 2020 | Р |
| Bachelor of Information Technology (Application Development)2020PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2025FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil)2022P | | 2020 | Р |
| and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2013FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2025FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2021P | | 2020 | Р |
| and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2025FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2021P | | 2015 | F |
| and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil)2022P | | 2021 | Р |
| and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil)2022P | | 2015 | F |
| Processing) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2022PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil)2022P | | 2022 | Р |
| and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2015FBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil)2022P | Processing) | 2022 | Ρ |
| and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering)2021PBachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil)2022P | | 2015 | F |
| | | 2021 | Р |
| and master of Froject Management in Engineering | Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р |

Last updated 20 September 2023

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р | |
| Master of Engineering (Civil) | 2016 | F | |
| Master of Engineering (Electrical) | 2016 | F | |
| Master of Engineering (Mechanical) | 2016 | F | |
| All programs are accredited for online mode | | | |
| | | | |
| Mackay campus | | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) | 2015 | F | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) | 2021 | Р | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) | 2015 | F | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) | 2022 | Р | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing) | 2022 | Р | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) | 2015 | F | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechatronics) | 2015 | F | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) | 2021 | Р | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Construction) and Diploma of Construction Management | 2020 | Р | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Design) and Diploma of Building Design | 2020 | Р | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2015 | F | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2021 | Р | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2015 | F | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) | 2022 | Р | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |
| and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechatronics) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechatronics) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| All programs are accredited for online mode | | |
| Bundaberg campus | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) | 2021 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing) | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) | 2021 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Construction) and Diploma of Construction Management | 2020 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Design) | 2020 | Р |

Page 14 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |
| and Diploma of Building Design | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2021 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2021 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| All programs are accredited for online mode | | |
| Gladstone campus | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) | 2021 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) Electrical with Data Analytics) | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing) | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) | 2015 | F |

Page 15 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) | 2021 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Construction) and Diploma of Construction Management | 2020 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Design) and Diploma of Building Design | 2020 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2021 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2022 | Ρ |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2021 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| All programs are accredited for online mode | | |
| Cairns campus | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) | 2021 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) | 2015 | F |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | Status Full / Provisiona |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|--------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing) | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) | 2021 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Construction) and Diploma of Construction Management | 2020 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Design) and Diploma of Building Design | 2020 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Control and Instrumentation) and Bachelor of Information Technology (Application Development) | 2020 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2021 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Data Analytics) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical with Information Processing) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2022 | Ρ |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Co-op Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Diploma of Engineering Project Management | 2021 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Humanitarian) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Resource Systems) and Master of Project Management in Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| All programs are accredited for online mode | | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement Period of accrea (Commencemen | | |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|--|
| Melbourne campus | | | |
| Master of Engineering (Civil) | 2016 | F | |
| Master of Engineering (Electrical) | 2016 | F | |
| Master of Engineering (Mechanical) | 2016 | F | |
| All programs are accredited for online mode | | | |
| | | | |
| Perth campus | | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) | 2015 | F | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) | 2015 | F | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) | 2015 | F | |
| Master of Engineering (Civil) | 2017 | F | |
| Master of Engineering (Electrical) | 2017 | F | |
| Master of Engineering (Mechanical) | 2017 | F | |
| All programs are accredited for online mode | | | |
| Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professi Washington Accord | onal engineer | | |
| Rockhampton campus | | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil) | 1980 - 20 | 014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical) | 1980 - 20 | 014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical) | 1980 - 20 | 1980 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil) (Co-op)/Diploma of Professional Practice (Engineering) | 2005 - 20 | 2005 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical) (Co-op)/Diploma of Professional Practice (Engineering) | 2005 - 20 | 2005 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical) (Co-op)/Diploma of Professional Practice (Engineering) | 2005 - 2014 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Cooperative Education) (Civil) | 1997 - 2004 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Cooperative Education) (Electrical) | 1997 - 2004 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Cooperative Education) (Mechanical) | 1997 - 2004 | | |
| and combined degrees with Bachelor of Business to 2002. | | | |
| l ast undated 20 Sentember 2023 | Page 18 of | 6142 | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

Both on-campus and external delivery modes are accredited for the single Bachelor of Engineering programs. Only the on-campus delivery mode is accredited for the combined Bachelor of Engineering (Co-op) and Diploma of Professional Practice (Engineering) programs

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

| Rockhampton campus | | |
|-------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Civil) | 1997 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Electrical) | 1997 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Mechanical) | 1997 | F |
| All programs are accredited for online mode | | |
| Mackay campus | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Civil) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Electrical) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Mechanical) | 2014 | F |
| All programs are accredited for online mode | | |
| | | |
| Bundaberg campus | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Civil) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Electrical) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Mechanical) | 2015 | F |
| All programs are accredited for online mode | | |
| | | |
| Gladstone campus | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Civil) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Electrical) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Mechanical) | 2014 | F |
| All programs are accredited for online mode | | |
| | | |

Last updated 20 September 2023

Page 19 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Cairns campus | | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Civil) | 2015 | F | |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Electrical) | 2015 | F | |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Mechanical) | 2015 | F | |

All programs are accredited for online mode

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

| Rockhampton campus | |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Electrical Power and Control Engineering) | 1997 - 2006 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Computer Systems Engineering) | 2002 - 2006 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Electronics and Communication Engineering) | 1997 - 2006 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Industrial Instrumentation Engineering) | 1999 - 2006 |

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineering associate Dublin Accord

| Associate Degree of Engineering (Civil) | 2007 | F |
|----------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Associate Degree of Engineering (Electrical) | 2007 | F |
| Associate Degree of Engineering (Mechanical) | 2007 | F |
| Associate Degree of Engineering (Mining) | 2015 | F |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

Charles Darwin University (next general review 2027)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Civil and Structural Engineering) | 2016 | F |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Electrical and Electronics Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Mechanical Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Master of Engineering specialising in (Civil and Structural Engineering)* | 2016 | F |
| Master of Engineering specialising in (Electrical and Electronics Engineering)* | 2012 | F |
| Master of Engineering specialising in (Mechanical Engineering)* | 2012 | F |
| All programs are accredited for both on-campus and online mode | | |

*Both 2yr and 3yr Master programs are fully accredited

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 2005 - 2014 |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronics Engineering) | 1994 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 2005 - 2014 |
| and dual degrees until 2012 with Science, Applied Science, Arts, Commerce (<i>formerly Business</i>), Information Technology. | |
| Master of Engineering specialising in (Chemical Engineering) | 2013 - 2022 |
| Master of Engineering specialising in (Civil Engineering) | 2010 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Chemical Engineering) | 2015 - 2022 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Civil Engineering) | 2015 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical Engineering) | 2013 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Co-op) (Civil Engineering) | 2009 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Co-op) (Electrical and Electronics Engineering) | 2009 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Co-op) (Mechanical Engineering) | 2009 - 2014 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Civil and Structural Engineering) | 2016 | F |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Electrical and Electronics Engineering) | 2013 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Mechanical Engineering) | 2013 | F |
| All programs are accredited for both on-campus and online mode | | |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Chemical Engineering) | 2013 - 2022 |
|--------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Civil Engineering) | 2013 - 2015 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

Charles Sturt University (next general review 2027)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil) (Honours) Formerly (Civil Systems) | 2022 | Р |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Master of Engineering (Civil) | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Technology (Civil)/Master of Engineering (Civil) Formerly (Civil Systems) | 2016 | F |

| Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineer Sydney Accord | ing technologist | t |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------|---|
| Bachelor of Technology (Civil) Formerly (Civil Systems) | 2016 | F |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

Chisholm Institute of TAFE (next general review 2025)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Mechanical and Manufacturing) | 2011 | F |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Mechatronics) | 2013 | F |

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineering associate Dublin Accord

| Advanced Diploma of Engineering Technology (National Code No 21622VIC) in Mechanical Design | 2006 | F |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Advanced Diploma of Engineering Technology (National Code No 21622VIC) in Robotics and Mechatronics | 2006 | F |
| Advanced Diploma of Electronics and Communications Engineering (National Code No UEE60211) | 2012 | Р |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

Curtin University of Technology (next general review 2025)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| 2015 | F |
|------|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| 2015 | F |
| 2015 | F |
| 2019 | Р |
| 2015 | F |
| 2015 | F |
| 2015 | F |
| | |
| 2019 | Р |
| 2020 | Р |
| 2018 | Ρ |
| 2018 | Ρ |
| 2020 | Р |
| 2020 | Р |
| 2020 | Р |
| | 2015 2019 2015 2015 2015 2015 2015 2019 2020 2018 2018 2018 2020 2020 |

 Master of Professional Engineering (Telecommunications and Network
 2018
 P

 Engineering)
 Vestern Australian school of mines campus
 Vestern Australian school of mines campus

 Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Metallurgical Engineering)
 2015
 F

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | accre comm Pe | ear of editation encement riod of accre ommenceme | Pro | |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|---------------------|---------------------------------------------------------------|-----|--------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mining Engineering) And dual degrees: Metallurgical – with Commerce Mining – with Commerce | | 2015 | | F |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Metallurgical Engineering) | | 2021 | | Р |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Mining Engineering) | | 2021 | | Р |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Subsea Engineering) | | 2020 | | Ρ |
| Malaysia campus (next general review 2025) | | | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Chemical Engineering)* | | 2015 | | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil and Construction Engineering)* | | 2015 | | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical and Electronic Engineering)* | | 2015 | | י F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical Engineering)* | | 2015 | | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Petroleum Engineering)* | | 2015 | | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Environmental Engineering)* | | 2015 | | F |
| * Although the above programs are accredited and recognised by Engineers Austro ongoing accreditation will need to be confirmed by The Board of Engineers, Malay full recognition under the Washington Accord. | • | | | |
| Sri Lanka institute of information technology – Malabe and Nawam campus (next general review 2025) | es | | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil and Construction Engineering)* | | 2015 | | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical and Electronic Engineering)* | | 2015 | | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical Engineering)* | | 2015 | | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechatronic Engineering)* | | 2021 | | Ρ |
| *Although the above programs are accredited and recognised by Engineers Austro need to be confirmed by the Institution of Engineering Sri Lanka for full recognition Accord. | | - | | |
| Dubai campus (next general review 2025) | | | | |
| | | | | _ |

Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical Engineering)

F

2018

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professio Washington Accord | nal engineer | |
| Bentley campus | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical Engineering) | 198 | 7 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Construction Engineering) Formerly Civil Engineering and separately Construction Engineering | 1979 | 9 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems Engineering) | 1980 | 6 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Power Engineering) Formerly Electrical Engineering | 200 | 7 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronic and Communication Engineering) Formerly Communication Engineering, Electronic Engineering and Information ar Electrical Engineering | nd 1980 | 6 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 1980 | 0 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronic Engineering) | 1998 | 8 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Petroleum Engineering) | 200 | 9 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software Engineering) | 2003 | 1 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) | 1980 | 6 - 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Computer Systems Engineering) | 201 | 5 - 2018 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical Power Engineering) | 201 | 5 - 2018 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electronic and Communication Enginee | ring) 201 | 5 - 2018 |
| | | |
| Western Australian school of mines campus | | |

| Bachelor of Engineering (Metallurgical Engineering) | 2009 - 2014 |
|--------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Minerals Engineering) | 1987 - 2009 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mining Engineering) | 1984 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Environmental Engineering – Mining) | 2010 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mining Environmental Engineering) | 1987 - 2010 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mining Geology) | 1996 - 2009 |
| | |
| | |
| | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | Status Full / Provisional |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|---------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditat (Commencement ye | |
| Sarawak campus | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical Engineering)* | 200 | 0 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Construction Engineering)* | 200 |)2 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Power Engineering) * Formerly Electrical Engineering as listed below | 200 |)7 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronic and Communication Engineering) * | 200 | 0 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering)* | 200 |)2 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Petroleum Engineering)* | 201 | 11 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering)* | 200 |)1 – 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems Engineering)* | 200 | 01 - 2010 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical Power Engineering)* | 201 | .5 - 2018 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electronic and Communication Engineering)* | 201 | 5 - 2018 |
| * Although the above programs are accredited and recognised by Engineers Aus accreditation will need to be confirmed by The Board of Engineers, Malaysia for recognition under the Washington Accord. | | |
| | | |
| Sri Lanka institute of information technology – Malabe campus | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Construction Engineering)* | 201 | 3 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems Engineering)* | 201 | 2 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Power Engineering)* | 201 | 3 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering)* | 201 | 13 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Computer Systems Engineering)* | 201 | .5 – 2018 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical Power Engineering)* | 201 | .5 - 2018 |
| | 1 | |

*Although the above programs are accredited and recognised by Engineers Australia, ongoing accreditation will need to be confirmed by the Institution of Engineers Sri Lanka for full recognition under the Washington Accord.

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | accre | ar of ditation encement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisiona |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-----------------|-------------------------------------------------|---------------------------------------------|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of e | endineerind tec | hnologis | T |
| Sydney Accord | | | |
| | | | |
| Sydney Accord | | 2001 | F |
| Sydney Accord Bentley campus | | | |
| Sydney Accord Bentley campus | | | |

*Although the above program is accredited and recognised by Engineers Australia, ongoing accreditation will need to be confirmed by The Board of Engineers, Malaysia for full recognition under the Sydney Accord.

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

Deakin University (next general review 2028)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

Waurn Ponds campus

| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) with a major in Civil Engineering Formerly Bachelor of Civil Engineering (Honours) | 2014 | F |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) with a major in Electrical and Electronic Engineering Formerly Bachelor of Electrical and Electronic Engineering (Honours) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) with a major in Mechanical Engineering Formerly Bachelor of Mechanical Engineering (Honours) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) with a major in Mechatronic Engineering Formerly Bachelor of Mechatronic Engineering (Honours) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) with a major in Environmental Engineering Formerly Bachelor of Environmental Engineering (Honours) | 2018 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Industry) (Honours) with a major in Civil Engineering | 2023 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Industry) (Honours) with a major in Electrical and Electronic Engineering | 2023 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Industry) (Honours) with a major in Mechanical Engineering | 2023 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Industry) (Honours) with a major in Mechatronic Engineering | 2023 | Р |
| Accreditation includes both on-campus and external modes of study. | | |
| | | |
| Burwood campus | | |
| Bachelor of Software Engineering (Honours) | 2017 | F |
| Accreditation includes both on-campus and external modes of study. | | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Waurn Ponds Campus | |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil) | 2009 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronics) | 2012 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical) | 1999 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronics and Robotics) Formerly separate Mechatronics and Robotics programs | 2006 - 2013 |
| and dual degrees with Commerce, Science and Information Technology. Accreditation includes both on-campus and external modes of study. | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems Engineering) | 2003 - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computronics) | 1999 - 2003 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronics) | 1999 - 2010 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Environmental) | 1996 - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Manufacturing) | 1994 - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronics) | 1996 - 2005 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Robotics) | 1999 - 2005 |
| Integrated Bachelor of Technology and Master of Technology | 1996 - 1999 |
| | |
| Singapore Pathway: IMC Technologies | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computronics) | 1997 - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronics) | 1997 - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Environmental) | 1997 - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Manufacturing) | 1997 - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical) | 2002 - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronics) | 1997 - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Robotics) | 2002 - 2004 |
| | |

| Malaysia Pathway: KDU, Petaling Jaya | |
|---------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronics) | 2002 - 2007 |

Last updated 20 September 2023

Page 31 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | Status Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems Engineering) Formerly Computronics | 200 | 2 - 2004 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronics) | 200 | 2 - 2004 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronics) | 200 | 2 - 2004 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Robotics) | 200 | 2 - 2004 | |
| | | | |
| Malaysia Pathway: KDU, Penang | | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronics) | 200 | 2 - 2008 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems Engineering) Formerly Computronics | 200 | 2002 - 2004 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronics) | 200 | 2 - 2004 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Robotics) | 200 | 2 - 2004 | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

| 2003 - 2006 |
|-------------|
| 1999 - 2003 |
| 1999 - 2006 |
| 1994 - 2006 |
| 1994 - 2006 |
| 1999 - 2006 |
| 1994 - 2006 |
| 1999 - 2006 |
| 1996 - 2002 |
| |
| |
| 1997 - 2004 |
| 1997 - 2004 |
| |

| Bachelor of Technology (Environmental Engineering) | 1997 - 2004 |
|----------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Technology (Manufacturing Engineering) | 1997 - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Mechanical Engineering) | 2002 - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Mechatronics) | 1997 - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Robotics) | 2002 - 2004 |
| | |

Malaysia Pathway: KDU Kuala Lumpur

| Bachelor of Technology (Computer Systems Engineering) | 2004 - 2004 |
|-------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Technology (Electronics) | 2002 - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Mechatronics) | 2004 - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Robotics) | 2002 - 2004 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditati commencen | | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | | |
| | | | |
| Malaysia Pathway: KDU Penang | | | |
| Bachelor of Technology (Computer Systems Engineering) | | 2004 | - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Electronics) | | 2002 | - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Mechatronics) | | 2004 | - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Robotics) | | 2002 | - 2004 |

| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|--|
| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |

Edith Cowan University (next general review 2027)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical) Honours | 2015 | F |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|----------------------|--------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil) Honours | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Power Engineering) Honours | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronics and Communications) Honours | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Instrumentation, Control and Automation) Honours | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical) Honours | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Petroleum) Honours | 2018 | F |
| and dual degrees with Bachelor of Law; Bachelor of Commerce (formerly Business); Bachelor of Science | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronics) Honours | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Bachelor of Law; Bachelor of Commerce (formerly Business); Bachelor of Science; Bachelor of Technology/(Motorsports) | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems) Honours | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Bachelor of Law; Bachelor of Commerce (formerly Busine Bachelor of Computer Science | ess); Bachelor of Sc | ience; |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Environmental) Honours | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Renewable Energy Engineering) Honours | 2017 | F |
| Bachelor of Maritime Engineering (Marine and Offshore Engineering) with Honours – AMC co-delivery * | 2021 | F |
| Master of Maritime Engineering (Naval Architecture) with Honours – AMC co-delivery* | 2021 | F |
| Master of Maritime Engineering (Ocean Engineering) with Honours – AMC co-delivery* | 2021 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Chemical Engineering) | 2012 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 2009 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Civil and Environmental Engineering) | 2021 | Р |
| Master of Engineering (Computer Systems Engineering) | 2009 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Electrical Power Engineering) | 2009 | F |
| Last updated 20 September 2023 | Page 35 o | f 142 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

| Master of Engineering (Electrical and Renewable Energy Engineering) | 2018 | F |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Master of Engineering (Electronics and Communications Engineering) | 2009 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Instrumentation, Control and Automation Engineering) | 2009 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 2009 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Mechatronics Engineering) | 2009 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Petroleum Engineering) | 2018 | F |

*Last two years of this program are conducted at the Australian Maritime College. The accreditation of this program is afforded through the Australian Maritime College

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Marine and Offshore Engineering) Honours* | 2015 - 2020 |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------|-----------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Naval Architecture) Honours* | 2015 - 2020 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Ocean Engineering) Honours* | 2015 - 2020 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical Engineering) | 2012 – 2014 (P) |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 2009 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems) | 1998 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Power Engineering) | 2009 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronics and Communications) | 2007 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Instrumentation, Control and Automation) | 2007 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 2009 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronics) | 2007 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Naval Architecture) | 1993 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Ocean Engineering) | 1999 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Marine and Offshore Engineering) | 2012 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Information Engineering) | 1998 - 2002 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Communication Systems) | 1998 - 2010 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronic Systems) | 1998 - 2010 |

*Last two years of this program are conducted at the Australian Maritime College. The accreditation of this program is afforded through the Australian Maritime College

Last updated 20 September 2023

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

| Singapore pathway, SMA school of management | |
|---------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Communication Systems) * | 2005 - 2009 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronic Systems) * | 2005 - 2009 |

*Although the above programs are accredited and recognised by Engineers Australia, accreditation will also be required by The Institution of Engineers, Singapore for full recognition under the Washington Accord.

| Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord | | | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-----------------|---|--|
| Bachelor of Technology (Motorsports) | 2008 | F | |
| Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of engineeri Sydney Accord | ng technologist | | |
| Bachelor of Technology (Electronic Systems) | 1995 - 1998 | | |

Parth Campus

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

Engineering Institute of Technology (next general review 2024)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| r er ur campos | | |
|-----------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Master of Engineering (Electrical Systems) | 2017 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Industrial Automation) | 2017 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Mechanical) | 2019 | Р |
| Master of Engineering (Civil and Structural) | 2019 | Р |

Also accredited for on-line delivery The Bentley Campus offering was formerly delivered at 180 Royal Street East Perth

| Melbourne Campus | | |
|-----------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Master of Engineering (Industrial Automation) | 2017 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Mechanical) | 2019 | Р |
| Master of Engineering (Civil and Structural) | 2019 | Р |
| Also accredited for on-line delivery | | |

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

| Perth Campus | | |
|---------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Science (Electrical Engineering) | 2017 | F |
| Bachelor of Science (Mechanical Engineering) | 2016 | F |
| Bachelor of Science (Civil and Structural Engineering) | 2017 | F |
| Bachelor of Science (Industrial Automation Engineering) | 2016 | F |
| Also accredited for on-line delivery | | |

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineering associate Dublin Accord

| Advanced Diploma of Industrial Automation (52886WA) Formerly (52708WA), (52403WA) | 2013 (August entry) | F |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------|---|
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------|---|

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisiona |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|---------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| This accredited program must include the "Fundamentals of Professional Engineering" (FPE) module introduced from August 2013 | | |
| Advanced Diploma of Applied Electrical Engineering (52883WA) Formerly (52726WA), (52465WA) This accredited program must include the "Fundamentals of Professional Engineering" (FPE) module introduced from August 2013 | 2013 (August entry) | F |
| Advanced Diploma of Mechanical Engineering Technology (52884WA) Formerly (52810WA) | 2020 | Р |
| Advanced Diploma of Civil and Structural Engineering (52873WA) | 2021 | F |
| Advanced Diploma of Applied Electrical Engineering (Power Industry) (52883WA) | 2022 | Р |

Only the online delivery mode is accredited

Mt Helen Campus

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

Federation University (next general review 2027) - Formerly University of Ballarat

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Mt Helen Campus | | |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil) (Honours) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical) (Honours) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mining) (Honours)* | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Information Engineering) (Honours) | 2021 | Р |
| Master of Engineering Technology (Civil Engineering) | 2014 | F |
| Master of Engineering Technology (Mining Engineering)* | 2014 | F |
| Master of Engineering Technology (Mechanical Engineering) | 2014 | F |
| Master of Engineering Technology (Renewable Energy and Electrical Power Systems) | 2021 | Р |
| Gippsland Campus | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil) (Honours) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Information Engineering) (Honours) | 2021 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronics and Robotics Engineering) (Honours)* Formerly Mechatronic Systems Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Master of Engineering Technology (Mechatronics and Industrial Automation) Formerly Mechatronic Systems Engineering | 2022 | Ρ |
| *This program is also delivered in on-line mode | | |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 2014 – 2014 (P) |
|--------------------------------------------------|-----------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 2014 - 2014 (P) |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mining Engineering) | 2014 – 2014 (P) |
| Bachelor of Civil and Environmental Engineering | 2014 - 2014 |

Last updated 20 September 2023

Page 40 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Bachelor of Civil and Environmental Engineering (Honours) | 2015 - 2 | 2015 | |
| | | | |
| Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of en Sydney Accord | gineering technologis | st | |
| Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of en | gineering technologis 2014 - 2 | | |
| Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of en Sydney Accord | | 2016 | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

Flinders University (next general review 2026)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Biomedical) (Honours) | 2015 | F |
|---------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil) (Honours) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronic) (Honours) | 2021 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Environmental) (Honours) | 2021 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical) (Honours) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Robotics) (Honours) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software) (Honours) | 2015 | F |

And dual degrees thus:

Biomedical - with BDesTechInnov, BMedSc, BSc, MEng(Biomed), BMathSc Civil - with BDesTechInnov, BSc, BMathSc, MEngMgmt Electrical and Electronics - with BDesTechInnov, BSc, BCompSc, BMathSc, MEng (Mechanical), MEngMgmt Environmental - with BDesTechInnov, BSc, BMathSc, MEng(Civil) Mechanical - with BDesTechInnov, BSc, BMathSc, MEng(Biomedical), MEngMgmt Robotics - with BDesTechInnov, BSc, BMathSc, MEng(Electrical and Electronic) Software - with BDesTechInnov, BSc, BCompSc, BMathSc

Notes:

- 1. From 2015 the BDesTechInnov degree replaced the MBusTech in each of the dual degree listings.
- 2. From 2016. The Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems) (Honours) degree was renamed to Bachelor of Engineering (Computer and Network Systems) (Honours)

| Master of Engineering (Biomedical) | 2013 | F |
|---------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Master of Engineering (Civil) | 2017 | Р |
| Master of Engineering (Electrical and Electronic) | 2021 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Materials) | 2017 | Р |
| Master of Engineering (Mechanical) | 2021 | Р |

And dual degrees thus:

Biomedical – with BEng (Biomedical) (Honours), BEng (Mechanical) (Honours),

Civil – with BEng (Environmental) (Honours)

Electronical and Electronic - with BEng (Robotics) (Honours)

Materials – with BSc (Chemical Sciences)

Mechanical – with BEng (Electrical and Electronic) (Honours)

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer: Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Biomedical) | 1994 - 2008, 2009 - 2014 |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Biomedical and Electronic) | 2006 - 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer and Electronic) | 2006 - 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer and Network Systems) (Honours) | 2015 - 2021 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Engineering) | 2003 - 2008 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems Engineering) | 2000 - 2002 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems) | 2009 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems) (Honours) | 2000 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical) (Honours) | 2015 - 2021 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical) | 2013 – 2014 (P) |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronic) | 1995 - 2008 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronics) (Honours) | 2015 - 2021 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronics) | 2009 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical) | 2013 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Robotics) | 2009 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software) | 2005 - 2014 |
| Graduate Diploma in Engineering Science/ Master of Engineering (Biomedical) | 2013 - 2016 |
| Graduate Diploma in Engineering Science/ Master of Engineering (Electronics) | 2013 - 2016 |
| Master of Engineering (Electronics) | 2013 - 2021 |
| Master of Engineering (Information Technology and Telecommunications) | 1995 - 2000 |

** The Master of Engineering (Information Technology and Telecommunications) program was delivered by the Australian Information Technology Engineering Centre (AITEC) for the University of South Australia, the University of Adelaide and Flinders University. Entry to the award was by transfer from the Bachelor of Engineering after three years.

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

| Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineer Accord | ing technologis [.] | t: Sydney |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------|-----------|
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Electronic Systems and Security) | 2021 | Р |
| | | |

And dual degree with Bachelor of Science (Physics)

| Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of engineering technologist: Sydney Accord | |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-----------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology | 2013 - 2016 (P) |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

Griffith University (next general review 2025)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

Gold Coast Campus

| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Engineering) | 2017 | F |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical and Electronic Engineering) | 2017 | F |

and dual degrees with: Bachelor of Business, Bachelor of Environmental Science, Bachelor of Information Technology, Bachelor of Science, Bachelor of Computer Science and Bachelor of Data Science (from 2020)

| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical Engineering) | 2017 | F |
|------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
|------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|

and dual degrees with: Bachelor of Business, Bachelor of Environmental Science, Bachelor of Information Technology, Bachelor of Science, Bachelor of Industrial Design, Bachelor of Computer Science and Bachelor of Data Science (from 2020)

| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Software Engineering) | 2020 | Р |
|-------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Master of Professional Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 2020 | Р |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 2020 | Р |

Nathan campus

| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Engineering) | 2017 | Р |
|---------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Environmental Engineering) | 2017 | F |

and dual degrees with: Bachelor of Business, Bachelor of Environmental Science, Bachelor of Information Technology, Bachelor of Science and Bachelor of Data Science (from 2020)

| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electronic Engineering) | 2017 | F |
|------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical Engineering) | 2018 | Р |

and dual degrees with: Bachelor of Aviation, Bachelor of Business, Bachelor of Environmental Science, Bachelor of Information Technology, Bachelor of Science and Bachelor of Data Science (from 2020)

| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electronic and Energy Engineering) | 2017 | F |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electronic and UAV Engineering) | 2018 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechatronic Engineering) | 2020 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Software Engineering) | 2017 | F |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Electronic Engineering) | 2020 | Р |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Environmental Engineering) | 2020 | Р |
| | | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Gold Coast Campus | | |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-----------------|--|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 1998 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering with Advanced Studies) | 2005 - 2007 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Coastal Engineering) | 2000 - 2007 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronic Engineering) | 2010 - 2014 | |
| and dual degree with Bachelor of Engineering Information Technology. | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronic Engineering) | 2000 - 2007 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronic and Biomedical Engineering) Formerly Sport and Biomedical Engineering | 2009 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronic and Computer Engineering) | 2007 - 2009 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 2012 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronic Engineering) | 2010 – 2014 (P) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering with Advanced Studies (Civil Engineering) Formerly Bachelor of Engineering Advanced with Honours | 1998 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering with Advanced Studies (Electrical and Electronic Engineering) Formerly Bachelor of Engineering Advanced with Honours | 2010 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering with Advanced Studies (Electronic and Biomedical Engineering) Formerly Bachelor of Engineering Advanced with Honours And formerly Sport and Biomedical Engineering) | 2009 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering with Advanced Studies (Mechatronic Engineerin g) Formerly Bachelor of Engineering Advanced with Honours | 2010 - 2014 (P) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Civil Engineering | 2015 - 2016 | |
| and dual degrees with Bachelor of Engineering: Business, Science, and Information Technology. | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Electrical and Electronic Engineering | 2015 - 2016 | |
| Prior to 2015, a dual degree with Bachelor of Engineering: Information Technology. | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Electronic and Biomedical Engineering | 2015 - 2016 | |
| Last updated 20 September 2023 | Page 46 of 142 | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Mechatronic Engineering | 2015 - 2 | 016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Mechanical Engineering | 2015 - 2016 | |
| Griffith university (Nathan campus) | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronic and Computer Engineering) | 2007 - 2 | 014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Environmental Engineering) | 1994 - 2 | 014 |
| and a dual degree with Bachelor of Engineering Information Technology | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Microelectronic Engineering) | 1992 - 2 | 014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software Engineering) | 1996 - 2 | 014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronic and Energy Engineering) Formerly Sustainable Energy Systems | 2009 - 2 | 014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems Engineering) | 2002 - 2 | 007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering with Advanced Studies (Electronic and Computer Engineering) Formerly Bachelor of Engineering Advanced with Honours | 2007 - 2 | 014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering with Advanced Studies (Environmental Engineering) Formerly Bachelor of Engineering Advanced with Honours | 1994 - 2 | 014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering with Advanced Studies (Microelectronic Engineering) Formerly Bachelor of Engineering Advanced with Honours | 1992 - 2 | 014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering with Advanced Studies (Software Engineering) Formerly Bachelor of Engineering Advanced with Honours | 1996 - 2 | 014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering with Advanced Studies (Electronic and Energy Engineering) Formerly Bachelor of Engineering Advanced with Honours And formerly Sustainable Energy Systems | 2009 - 2 | 014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering with Advanced Studies (Computer Systems Engineering) Formerly Bachelor of Engineering Advanced with Honours | 2002 - 2 | 007 |
| and dual degrees with Bachelor of Engineering in Business, Science, and Inform | ation Technology | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Electronic and Computer Engineering | 2015 - 2 | 016 |
| and dual degrees with Bachelor of Engineering: Science, and Information Tech | nology. | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Environmental Engineering | 2015 - 2 | 016 |
| and dual degree with Bachelor of Engineering: Business. Prior to 2015, dual degree with Bachelor of Engineering: Science | | |
| Last updated 20 September 2023 | Page 47 o | of 142 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Microelectronic Engineering | 2015 - 2 | 016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Software Engineering | 2015 - 2016 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Electronic and Energy Engineering | 2015 - 2 | 016 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

James Cook University (next general review 2026)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Townsvil | le campus |
|----------|-----------|
|----------|-----------|

| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Chemical) | 2015 | F |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical and Electronic) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Bachelor of Science and with Bachelor Information Technology. | | |
| | 0040 | |

| Master of Engineering (Professional) Electrical and Renewable Energy | 2019 | F |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| | | |

| Cairns campus | | |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|----------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical and Electronic) | 2019 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electronic Systems and Internet of Things Engineering) | 2016 | F |
| and dual degrees with Bachelor of Science and with Bachelor of Information Tec | hnology. | |
| Master of Engineering (Professional) Internet of Things and Data Engineering | 2019 | F |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Townsville campus | |
|-----------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical) | 1994 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil) | 1980 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems) | 1992 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronic) | 1980 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical) | 1992 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Environmental) | 1996 - 2011 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronics) | 1996 - 2001 |

Last updated 20 September 2023

Page 49 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accr (Commenceme | |
| | | |
| | | |
| Singapore campus | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronic)* | 2003 - 2 | 2004 |
| *Although the above program is accredited and recognised by Engineer required by The Institution of Engineers, Singapore for full recognition u | | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of Stat accreditation Ful commencement Provis | | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------------------|--|--|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | | |

La Trobe University (next general review 2026)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bundoora campus | | |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Civil Engineering (Honours) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Industrial) | 2014 | F |
| Master of Civil Engineering Formerly Master of Engineering (Civil) | 2018 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Electronics) | 2019 | F |
| Master of Manufacturing Engineering Formerly Master of Engineering (Manufacturing) | 2018 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Telecommunications and Networks) | 2020 | F |
| | | |
| Bendigo campus | | |
| Bachelor of Civil Engineering (Honours) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Industrial) | 2014 | F |
| Master of Civil Engineering Formerly Master of Engineering (Civil) | 2023 | F |
| Master of Manufacturing Engineering Formerly Master of Engineering (Manufacturing) | 2023 | F |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bundoora campus | |
|--------------------------------------------------------|-----------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) | 2014 - 2018 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Civil Engineering) | 2016 - 2018 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 2014 – 2014 (P) |
| Bachelor of Computer Systems Engineering (Honours) | 2015 - 2016 |
| Bachelor of Electronic Engineering (Honours) | 2015 - 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems Engineering) | 1996 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronic Engineering) | 1990 - 2014 |
| Last updated 20 September 2023 | Page 51 of 142 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accr (Commenceme | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software Engineering) | 2004 - 2 | 2011 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Network Engineering) | 2004 - 2 | 2009 |
| | | |
| Bendigo campus | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) | 2014 - 2 | 2018 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Civil Engineering) | 2016 - 2 | 2018 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 1991 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Environmental Management) | 1996 - 2 | 2002 |
| and dual degrees with Bachelor of Science and Bachelor of Business | | |
| Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of engin Sydney Accord | eering technologis | st |
| Bundoora campus | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Computer Technology) | 1994 - 2 | 2007 |

| | • | • | 0, . | • | | 07. | | | |
|---------------|----------|-----------|------------|---------|---------|------|--|------------|---|
| Bachelor of E | Ingineer | ing Techn | ology (Ele | ctronic | Technol | ogy) | | 1990 - 201 | 6 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

Macquarie University (next general review 2027)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil) (Honours) | 2020 | Р |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical) (Honours) | 2018 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronic) (Honours) | 2021 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical) (Honours) Formerly Bachelor of Engineering (Honours), with a major in Mechanical Engineering | 2016 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronic) (Honours) Formerly Bachelor of Engineering (Honours), with a major in Mechatronic Engineering | 2016 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software) (Honours) Formerly Bachelor of Engineering (Honours), with a major in Software Engineering | 2016 | F |
| and dual degrees with any other Bachelor Degrees as listed by the Universit | Ξ y . | |
| Master of Engineering (Electronics Engineering) | 2023 | Р |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours), with a major in Computer Engineering | 2016 - 2018 |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronics) (Honours) Formerly Bachelor of Engineering (Honours), with a major in Electronics Engineering | 2016 - 2020 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Telecommunications Engineering) (Honours) Formerly Bachelor of Engineering (Honours), with a major in Telecommunications Engineering | 2016 - 2018 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Telecommunications Engineering) | 2004 - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Engineering with a major in Computer Engineering | 2008 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering with a major in Electronics Engineering | 2008 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering with a major in Mechanical Engineering | 2013 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering with a major in Mechatronic Engineering | 2011 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering with a major in Telecommunications Engineering | 2005 - 2015 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |
| Bachelor of Engineering with a major in Software Engineering | 2008 - 20 |)15 (P) |
| and dual degrees: All of the above with Bachelor of Arts, Bachelor of Business Administration (be Commerce, and with Bachelor of Science. | efore 2013), Bachelo | or of |
| Dreaman accordited but no longer offered at the lovel of engine | ring to choole rie | |
| Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of enginee Sydney Accord | ring technologis | T |
| Bachelor of Technology (Information and Communication Systems) | 1994 - 2 | 2005 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Optoelectronics) | 1994 - 2 | 2005 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

| Washington Accord | |
|------------------------------------------------|---|
| Master of Engineering (Telecommunications) 201 | F |

| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Telecommunications) 2 | 015 | F |
|-----------------------------------------------------------|-----|---|
|-----------------------------------------------------------|-----|---|

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisiona |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|---------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Melbourne Polytechnic - Formerly Northern Melbourne Inst review 2024) | itute of TAFE (next gen | eral |
| Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of e Sydney Accord | ngineering technologis | st |
| Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of e | ngineering technologis 2015 | st F |

Associate Degree in Engineering Technology (Civil) 2015

F

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

Monash University (next general review 2028)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Clayton campus | | |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|----------------------|--------------|
| Bachelor of Aerospace Engineering (Honours) | 2016 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Commerce Specialist, Laws, and Scienc | e. | |
| Bachelor of Biomedical Engineering (Honours) | 2020 | Р |
| Bachelor of Chemical Engineering (Honours) | 2016 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Biomedical Science, Commerce, Commerce Special Science, and Science. | ist, Laws, Pharmac | ceutical |
| Bachelor of Civil Engineering (Honours) | 2016 | F |
| and dual degrees with Architectural Design, Arts, Biomedical Science, Commerce Laws, and Science. | ce, Commerce Spe | cialist, |
| Bachelor of Electrical and Computer Systems Engineering (Honours) | 2016 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Biomedical Science, Commerce, Commerce Special Information Technology, Laws, and Science. | ist, Computer Scie | nce, |
| Bachelor of Environmental Engineering (Honours) | 2016 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Commerce Specialist, and Science. | | |
| Bachelor of Materials Engineering (Honours) | 2016 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Biomedical Science, Commerce, Commerce Special | ist, Laws, and Scie | nce. |
| Bachelor of Mechanical Engineering (Honours) | 2016 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Biomedical Science, Commerce, Commerce Special Laws, and Science. | ist, Design (Industi | rial Design) |
| Bachelor of Robotics and Mechatronics Engineering (Honours) Formerly Bachelor of Mechatronics Engineering (Honours) | 2019 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Commerce Specialist, and Science. | | |
| Bachelor of Software Engineering (Honours) | 2016 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Commerce Specialist, Computer Science, Information Technology, and Science. | | |
| Master of Professional Chemical Engineering | 2020 | F |
| Master of Professional Civil Engineering | 2020 | F |
| Last updated 20 September 2023 | Page 57 o | f 142 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accr (Commenceme | |
| Master of Professional Electrical Engineering | 2020 | Р |
| Master of Professional Materials Engineering | 2020 | Р |
| Master of Professional Mechanical Engineering | 2020 | F |
| | | |
| Malaysia campus (formerly Sunway Campus, Malaysia) | | |
| Bachelor of Chemical Engineering (Honours)* | 2016 | F |
| Bachelor of Civil Engineering (Honours)* | 2016 | F |
| Bachelor of Electrical and Computer Systems Engineering (Honours) * | 2016 | F |
| Bachelor of Mechanical Engineering (Honours)* | 2016 | F |
| Bachelor of Robotics and Mechatronics Engineering (Honours)** Formerly Bachelor of Mechatronics Engineering (Honours) | 2017 | F |
| Bachelor of Software Engineering (Honours)* | 2016 | F |

*Although the above programs are accredited and recognised by Engineers Australia, accreditation will also be required by the Board of Engineers Malaysia for full recognition under the Washington Accord. ** includes students that commenced in 2017 or 2018 and completed the new robotics and mechatronics course after December 2022

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Clayton | campus |
|---------|--------|
|---------|--------|

| Bachelor of Mechatronics Engineering (Honours) | 2016 - 2019 |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Chemical Engineering | 2014 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Civil Engineering | 2014 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Electrical and Computer Systems | 2014 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Materials Engineering | 2014 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Mechanical Engineering | 2014 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Mechatronics Engineering | 2015 only |
| Bachelor of Aerospace Engineering (Honours) | 2014 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Environmental Engineering (Honours) | 2014 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Mechatronics Engineering (Honours) | 2014 only |
| Bachelor of Mining Engineering (Honours) | 2012 - 2017 |

Last updated 20 September 2023

Page 58 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement Period of accre (Commenceme | |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|
| Bachelor of Resources and Mining Engineering (Honours) | 2017 - 2 | 2019 |
| Bachelor of Resources and Renewable Energy Engineering (Honours) | 2016 - 2 | 2021 |
| Bachelor of Computer Systems Engineering (Honours) | 2014 - 2 | 015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering in the field of Chemical Engineering | 1996 - 2 | 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering in the field of Civil Engineering | 1980 - 2 | 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering in the field of Electrical and Computer Systems Engineering | 1980 - 2 | 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering in the field of Materials Engineering | 1980 - 2 | 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering in the field of Mechanical Engineering | 1980 - 2 | 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering in the field of Industrial Engineering and Engineering Management | 2004 - 2 | 2008 |
| Bachelor of Engineering in the field of Interdisciplinary Engineering | 1999 - 2 | 2003 |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Biomedical Science, Business and Commerce, Commerce, Design, Laws, Pharmaceutical Science, Science and Architectural Design. | | |
| Bachelor of Aerospace Engineering | 2005 - 2 | 2013 |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Laws, and Science. | | |
| Bachelor of Mechatronics Engineering | 2004 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Environmental Engineering | 1999 - 2 | 2013 |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce and Science. | | |
| Bachelor of Computer Systems Engineering | 2003 - 2 | 2003 |
| Bachelor of Computer Science and Engineering | 1995 - 2 | 2013 |
| Bachelor of Software Engineering | 1999 - 2 | 2015 |
| Bachelor of Software Engineering (Honours) | 2015 o | nly |
| Bachelor of Telecommunications Engineering | 2003 - 2 | 2008 |
| | | |
| Caulfield campus | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Industrial Engineering and Engineering Management) | 1999 - 2 | 2006 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Computing) | 1980 - 2 | 2001 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Computing) | 1980 - 2 | 2001 |
| | | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | Status Full / Provisiona |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|--------------------------------|
| | Period of accr (Commenceme | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Industrial and Computing) | 1986 - 2 | 2001 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical and Computing) | 1980 - 2 | 2001 |
| Gippsland campus (federation university from 2014) | | |
| Bachelor of Civil and Environmental Engineering | 2004 - 2 | 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 1986 - 2 | 2001 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) | 1985 - 2 | 2001 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronic and Computer Engineering) | 1994 - 2 | 2001 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electromechanical Engineering) | 1980 - 2 | 2001 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 1985 - 2 | 2001 |
| | | |
| Malaysia campus (formerly Sunway Campus, Malaysia) | | |
| Bachelor of Mechatronics Engineering (Honours)* | 2016 - 2 | 2019 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Chemical Engineering * | 2015 c | only |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Civil Engineering* | 2015 o | only |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Electrical and Computer Systems Engineering* | 2014 - 2 | 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Mechanical Engineering st | 2014 - 2 | 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Mechatronics Engineering* | 2014 - 2 | 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering in the field of Chemical Engineering* | 2005 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering in the field of Civil Engineering* | 2012 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering in the field of Electrical and Computer Systems Engineering* | 2008 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering in the field of Mechanical Engineering * | 2008 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering in the field of Mechatronics Engineering * | 2008 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Computer Systems)* | 2001 - 2 | 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical)* | 2001 - 2 | 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronics)* | 2001 - 2 | 2007 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

| Clayton campus | |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Technology (Infrastructure – Design, Construction and Management) | 2003 - 2012 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Advanced Manufacturing) | 1995 - 1999 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Aerospace) (in combination with Bachelor of Engineering in Mechanical Engineering) | 2003 - 2008 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Computer Studies) | 1996 - 2008 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

Murdoch University (next general review 2025)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (BE(Hons)) in Electrical Power Engineering | 2015 | F |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-----------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (BE(Hons)) in Industrial Computer Systems Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (BE(Hons)) in Instrumentation and Control Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (BE(Hons)) in Renewable Energy Engineering | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Bachelor of Business, Bachelor of Entrepreneurship and I | nnovation | |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (BE(Hons)) in Chemical and Metallurgical Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (BE(Hons)) in Environmental Engineering | 2015 | F |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical and Metallurgical Engineering) | 2014 – 2014 (P) |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------|-----------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Power Engineering) | 2005 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Environmental Engineering) | 2008 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Industrial Computer Systems Engineering) | 2001 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Instrumentation and Control Engineering) | 1999 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Renewable Energy Engineering) | 2001 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Bioprocess Engineering) | 2008 – 2012 (P) |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Engineering Chemistry) | 2001 - 2003 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software Engineering) | 1999 - 2005 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

| Bachelor of Technology (Engineering Technology) | 1999 - 2011 |
|-------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Technology (Network and Software Systems) | 2002 - 2003 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

Papua New Guinea University of Technology (next general review 2024)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Civil Engineering (Honours) | 2019 | Р |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Electrical Engineering (Honours) Formerly Bachelor of Electrical and Communication Engineering (Honours) | 2019 | Р |
| Bachelor of Mechanical Engineering (Honours) | 2019 | Р |
| Bachelor of Mineral Processing Engineering (Honours) | 2019 | Р |
| Bachelor of Mining Engineering (Honours) | 2019 | Р |

These programs are accredited and recognised by Engineers Australia at the Washington Accord level. Recognition by other Washington Accord signatories does not apply to these programs as they are not delivered within Australia.

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |
| Polytechnic West - Now South Metropolitan TAFE, ACEPT | | |

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineering associate Dublin Accord

| Advanced Diploma of Engineering | | |
|-----------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Mechanical Engineering MEM60112 | 2015 | Р |
| Previously MEM60111 | | |

Washington Accord

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisiona |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|---------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accr (Commenceme | |
| | | ent years) |
| Queensland University of Technology (next general review | 2027) | |
| | | |
| | | |

EN01 Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Chemical and Sustainable Process) F 2015 Formerly Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical Process) EN01 Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) 2015 F F EN01 Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Computer and Software Systems) 2015 EN01 Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) 2015 F F EN01 Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical and Aerospace) 2015 F EN01 Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechatronics) 2015 EN01 Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) 2015 F EN01 Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Medical) 2015 F and double degrees with all 8 programs listed above: Business, Information Technology, Mathematics, Science (from 2015) ID14 Bachelor of Design (from 2019) ID14 Bachelor of Design (Industrial Design) (from 2019) ID14 Bachelor of Design (Interaction Design) (from 2019) ID14 Bachelor of Design (Landscape Architecture) (from 2019) ID19 Bachelor of Design (Architecture) (from 2019) EN01 Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) Electrical and Renewable Power 2023 Ρ and double degrees with: Business, Information Technology, Mathematics, Science (from 2023) ID14 Bachelor of Design (from 2023) ID14 Bachelor of Design (Industrial Design) (from 2023) ID14 Bachelor of Design (Interaction Design) (from 2023) ID14 Bachelor of Design (Landscape Architecture) (from 2023) ID19 Bachelor of Design (Architecture) (from 2023) EV01 Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Computer and Software Systems) 2023 Ρ EV01 Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) 2023 Ρ EV01 Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical and Aerospace) 2023 Ρ EV01 Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechatronics) 2023 Ρ Master of Professional Engineering (Civil) 2021 Ρ 2021 Ρ Master of Professional Engineering (Civil and Management) Master of Professional Engineering (Civil and Construction) 2021 Ρ Last updated 20 September 2023 Page 66 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

| Master of Professional Engineering (Electrical) | 2018 | Р |
|----------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Master of Professional Engineering (Electrical and Management) | 2018 | Р |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Mechanical) | 2018 | Р |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Mechanical and Management) | 2018 | Р |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| washington Accord | |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil) | 1981 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Construction) | 2005 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Environmental) Formerly Civil and Environmental Management | 2002 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer and Software Systems) Formerly Software Engineering | 2005 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical) | 1980 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Aerospace) Formerly Aerospace Avionics (1992-2013) | 2014 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Infomechatronics) | 2001 - 2010 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical) | 1980 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronics) Formerly Infomechatronics 2001-2010 | 2011 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Medical) | 1994 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Process) | 2012 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems) | 2002 - 2012 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Computer Engineering) | 1980 - 2005 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Environmental Management) | 2002 - 2005 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Telecommunications) | 2002 - 2012 |
| and dual degrees | |

and dual degrees:

Electrical – with Mathematics, Information Technology, Business (from 2006) Civil – with Business (from 2006) Mechanical – with Business (from 2006) Electrical and Computer – with Applied Science (Mathematics), Business (1997 – 2005) Electrical and Computer – with Business (1997 – 2005) Electronics – with Information Technology (1997 – 2005) Civil – with Applied Science (Mathematics) (1981 – 2002)

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

Manufacturing Systems – with Business (Marketing) (1992 – 2002) Mechatronic Engineering (entry to third year only) (2001 – 2004)

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

| Bachelor of Technology (Mechanical) | 1993 - 2003 |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Technology (Civil) (implemented as a dual award with the Advanced Diploma (Hons) program) | 2002 - 2005 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Mechanical) (implemented as a dual award with the Advanced Diploma (Hons) program) | 2003 - 2005 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

RMIT University (next general review 2024)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Melbourne campuses |
|--------------------|
|--------------------|

| Bachelor of Engineering (Advanced Manufacturing and Mechatronics) (Honours) | 2014 | F |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Aerospace Engineering) (Honours) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Automotive Engineering) (Honours) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Biomedical Engineering) (Honours) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical Engineering) (Honours) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Infrastructure) (Honours) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer and Network Engineering) (Honours) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) (Honours) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronic Engineering) (Honours) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronic and Communication Engineering) (Honours) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronic Product Design) (Honours) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Environmental Engineering) (Honours) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) (Honours) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Sustainable Systems Engineering) (Honours) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Telecommunications Engineering) (Honours) | 2017 | F |

and dual degrees:

Advanced Manufacturing and Mechatronics – with Business (International Business) Aerospace Engineering – with Business (Management)

Automotive Engineering – with Business (Management) and with Industrial Design Chemical Engineering – with Arts, with Business (Management), with Pharmaceutical Sciences, with Science (Biotechnology) with Science (Applied Chemistry) and with Science (Food Technology and Nutrition)

Civil and Infrastructure Engineering – with Arts and with Business (Management) Computer and Network Engineering – with Business (Management) and with Computer Science Electrical Engineering – with Business (Management) and with Business (Commerce) Electrical and Electronic Engineering – with Business (International Business) and with Business (Management)

Electronic and Communication Engineering – with Computer Science and with Science (Physics)

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

Environmental Engineering - with Arts, with Science, with Environmental Science Mechanical Engineering – with Business (Management) and with Industrial Design and with Science (Biotechnology) Sustainable Systems Engineering – with Business (Management) and with Industrial Design Telecommunications Engineering – with Science (Physics) and with Computer Science

| release in the second sec | ipoter belence | |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|----------------|---|
| Master of Engineering (Aerospace) | 2016 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 2016 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Electrical and Electronic Engineering) | 2013 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Electrical Systems Engineering) | 2017 | Р |
| Master of Engineering (Environmental Engineering) | 2016 | F |
| Master of Engineering (International Automotive Engineering) | 2013 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 2016 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Manufacturing) | 2014 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Process Engineering) | 2016 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Robotics and Mechatronics Engineering) | 2016 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Transport Systems Engineering) | 2016 | F |
| | | |

| Kaplan, Singapore | | |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------|----------------------|---------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) (Honours) | 2016 | Р |
| *Although the above program is accredited and recognised by Engineers Australia | , accreditation will | also be |

*Although the above program is accredited and recognised by Engineers Australia, accreditation will also required by The Institution of Engineers, Singapore for full recognition under the Washington Accord.

| Hkive Tsing Yi Campus, Hong Kong | | |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Infrastructure) (Honours)* | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) (Honours)* | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) (Honours)* | 2014 | F |
| *The above fully-accredited programs have also been accredited by The Hong Kong Institution of Engineers and are therefore recognised under the Washington Accord. | | |

| Saigon South Campus, Vietnam | | |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronics Engineering) (Honours) | 2014 | Р |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Robotics and Mechatronics Engineering) (Honours) | 2016 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software Engineering) (Honours) | 2015 | Р |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Melbourne campuses | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-----------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Advanced Manufacturing and Mechatronics) | 2010 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Aerospace Engineering) Formerly Aeronautical Engineering | 1980 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Automotive Engineering) | 2001 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Biomedical Engineering) | 2013 – 2013 (P) |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical Engineering) | 1980 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Infrastructure) | 2004 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 1980 - 2003 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer and Network Engineering) Formerly offered separately as Computer Systems Engineering 1987-2010 And formerly Digital Systems and Computer Engineering and Network Engineering 2006-2010 | 2010 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronic Engineering) | 2010 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) | 1980 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronic and Communication Engineering) Formerly offered separately as Communication Engineering 1980-2010 and Electronic Engineering 1987-2010 | 2010 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Environmental Engineering) | 1995 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 1980 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Sustainable Systems Engineering) | 2012 - 2013 (P) |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Biomedical Engineering) | 2005 - 2010 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Geological Engineering) | 1987 - 2005 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Manufacturing and Engineering Management) Formerly Manufacturing Systems Engineering | 1985 - 2009 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Metallurgical Engineering) | 1988 - 2004 |
| Last updated 20 September 2023 | Page 71 of 142 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisiona | |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|---------------------------------------------|--|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Polymer Engineering) | 1999 - 2 | 1999 - 2004 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software Systems Engineering) | 1995 - 2009 | | |
| | | | |
| Hkive Tsing Yi Campus, Hong Kong | | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 2004 - 2 | 2004 - 2006 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil & Infrastructure) | 2011 - 2 | 2011 - 2013 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) | 2004 - 2013 | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 2013 - 2013 (P) | | |
| Saigon South Campus, Vietnam | | | |
| Master of Engineering (Electronic and Computer Engineering) | 2011 - 2 | 2011 - 2015 | |
| Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of enginee Dublin Accord | ring associate | | |
| Melbourne City campus | | | |
| Associate Degree in Engineering Technology (Advanced Manufacturing and Mechatronics) | 2014 | F | |
| Associate Degree in Engineering Technology (Aerospace) | 2014 | F | |
| Associate Degree in Engineering Technology (Civil) | 2014 | F | |
| Associate Degree in Engineering Technology (Computer and Network) | 2014 | F | |
| Associate Degree in Engineering Technology (Electrical and Electronics) | 2014 | F | |
| Associate Degree in Engineering Technology (Mechanical) | 2014 | F | |
| Advanced Diploma of Engineering Technology (Civil Engineering Design) (National Code Number 22479VIC) | 2019 | F | |
| Advanced Diploma of Engineering (National Code Number MEM60112) Mechanical stream Aeronautical stream | 2013 2013 | F F | |
| Advanced Diploma of Engineering Technology – Electrical (National Code Number UEE62111) | 2013 | F | |
| Advanced Diploma of Electronics and Communications Engineering (National Code Number UEE60211) | 2013 | F | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Advanced Diploma of Computer Systems Engineering (National Code Number UEE60411) | 2013 | F | |
| Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of engineer | ring associate | | |
| Melbourne City campus | | | |
| Advanced Diploma of Engineering Technology (Civil) (C6132) (National Code Number 22228VIC) | 2015 - 2 | 2018 | |
| Advanced Diploma of Engineering (National Code Number MEM60111) Mechanical stream Aeronautical stream | 2013 - 2014 2013 - 2014 (P) | | |
| Associate Degree in Engineering Technology (Civil Engineering) | 2009 - 2013 | | |
| Associate Degree in Engineering Technology (Electrical/Electronics) | 2006 - 2013 | | |
| Associate Degree in Engineering Technology (Mechanical) | 2006 - 2013 | | |
| Associate Degree in Engineering Technology (Network Engineering) | 2008 - 2013 | | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

Sohar University (next general review 2024)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering in Chemical Engineering | 2015 | F |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering in Civil Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering in Electrical and Computer Engineering | 2019 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering in Mechanical and Mechatronic Engineering | 2015 | F |

These programs are accredited and recognised by Engineers Australia at the Washington Accord level. Recognition by other Washington Accord signatories does not apply to these programs as they are not delivered within Australia.

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

Southern Cross University (next general review 2027)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering Systems (Honours) specialising in Civil Engineering | 2021 | Р |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering Systems (Honours) specialising in Coastal Engineering | 2021 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Systems (Honours) specialising in Mechanical Engineering | 2021 | Р |
| Master of Engineering Practice (Agricultural Engineering) | 2022 | Р |
| Master of Engineering Practice (Civil Engineering) | 2022 | Р |
| Master of Engineering Practice (Environmental Engineering) | 2022 | Р |
| Master of Engineering Practice (Mechanical Engineering) | 2022 | Р |

| Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord | | |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-----------------|--|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Civil Engineering | 2013 - 2020 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Coastal Systems Engineering | 2018 - 2020 (P) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Mechanical Engineering | 2016 - 2020 | |

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineering associate Dublin Accord

| Associate Degree of Engineering (Civil Construction) Formerly Associate Degree of Civil Construction (Engineering and Management) | 2020 | Ρ |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Associate Degree of Engineering (Intelligent Machines) | 2022 | Р |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| South Metropolitan TAFE, Australian Centre for Energy and F general review 2026) - Formerly Challenger Institute of Tech | | T) (next | |
| Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of er Dublin Accord | ngineering associate | | |
| Advanced Diploma of Engineering (Mechanical) 2010 | | | |
| (Program implemented in accordance with National Training Package MEMo5 V3 Metals and Engineering – National Registration Code number MEM60105 Advanced Diploma of Engineering Mechanical (WT53) through to December 2011, and in accordance with National Training Package MEMo5 V4 Metals and Engineering - National Registration Code number MEM60111 Advanced Diploma of Engineering (WA95) from 2012 onwards, subsequently superseded by MEM60112). | | | |
| Advanced Diploma of Process Plant Technology | 2015 | F | |
| (Program implemented in accordance with National Training Package I Refining — National Registration Code number PMA60108 Advanced Di | | | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Swinburne University of Technology (next general review 2023) | | |

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Hawthorn campus | | |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Architectural) | 2021 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Biomedical) | 2017 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) | 2017 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil and Infrastructure) | 2013 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Construction) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical and Electronic) | 2017 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) | 2017 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Product Design) | 2017 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Robotics and Mechatronics) | 2017 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Software) | 2017 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Telecommunications) | 2017 | F |
| and dual degrees with Business, Computer Science, Innovation and Design, La | ws, and Science. | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Professional) (Architectural) | 2021 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Professional) (Biomedical) | 2016 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Professional) (Civil) | 2016 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Professional) (Construction) | 2016 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Professional) (Electrical and Electronic) | 2016 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Professional) (Mechanical) | 2016 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Professional) (Product Design) | 2016 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Professional) (Robotics and Mechatronics) | 2016 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Professional) (Software) | 2017 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Professional) (Telecommunications) | 2016 | F |
| Master of Engineering Science (Advanced Manufacturing) | 2019 | F |

Last updated 20 September 2023

Page 77 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |
| Master of Engineering Science (Civil) | 2019 | F |
| Master of Engineering Science (Electrical and Electronic) | 2019 | F |
| Master of Engineering Science (Mechanical) | 2018 | F |
| Master of Engineering Science (Network Systems and Telecommunications) | 2019 | F |
| Master of Engineering Science (Structural) | 2019 | F |
| | | |
| Sarawak campus, Malaysia | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil)* | 2018 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical and Electronic)* | 2018 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical)* | 2018 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Robotics and Mechatronics)* | 2018 | F |
| and dual degrees as follows: Civil Engineering – with Business, and Computer Science Electrical and Electronic – with Computer Science Mechanical Engineering – with Business, and Computer Science Robotics and Mechatronics – with Computer Science | | |

*Although the above programs are accredited and recognised by Engineers Australia, ongoing accreditation will need to be confirmed by the Board of Engineers, Malaysia for full recognition under the Washington Accord.

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Hawthorn campus | |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-----------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Biomedical Engineering) | 1999 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 1980 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronic) | 2006 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronics and Computer Systems) Formerly Electrical and Electronic Engineering | 2001 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 1980 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Product Design Engineering) | 1999 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Robotics and Mechatronics) | 1997 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software Engineering) | 2012 - 2013 (P) |

Last updated 20 September 2023

Page 78 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement Period of accre (Commenceme | |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Telecommunication and Network Engineering) Formerly Telecommunications and Internet Technologies | 1999 - 2 | 013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software Engineering) | 1999 - 2 | 8008 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Biotechnology) Formerly Chemical and Bioprocess Engineering | 2001 - 2 | 2003 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical and Bioprocess Engineering) | 1999 - 2 | 000 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronic Engineering) Formerly Communications & Electronic Engineering And Electrical Power & Control Engineering | 1980 - 2 | 2000 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Manufacturing Engineering) | 1980 - 2 | 000 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Manufacturing Engineering – Chemical Strand) | 1994 - 1 | .999 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Biomedical) (Honours) | 2014 - 2016 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil) (Honours) | 2014 - 2016 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronics) (Honours) | 2014 - 2 | 016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronics and Computer Systems) (Honours) | 2014 - 2 | 016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical) (Honours) | 2014 - 2016 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Product Design) (Honours) | 2014 - 2 | 016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Robotics and Mechatronics) (Honours) | 2014 - 2 | 016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software Engineering) (Honours) | 2014 - 2 | 015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Telecommunications and Network Engineering) (Honours) | 2014 - 2 | 015 |
| with permitted dual degrees as follows: Civil Engineering – with Business Electronics and Computer Systems – with Computer Science and Softward Sciences, Business Electrical and Electronic – with Business Mechanical Engineering – with Business Telecommunications and Network Engineering – with Computer Science and Robotics and Mechatronics – with Business, Computer Science and Softward | and Software Engir | |
| Sarawak campus, Malaysia | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering)* | 2006 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronic)* | 2006 - 2 | 014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering)* | 2006 - 2 | 2014 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Robotics and Mechatronics)* | 2003 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Telecommunication and Network Engineering) st | 2006 - 2014 (P) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronics and Computer Systems) * Formerly Computer Systems Electronics | 2003 - 2 | 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil) (Honours)* | 2015 - 2 | 2017 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronic) (Honours)* | 2015 - 2 | 2017 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical) (Honours)* | 2015 - 2 | 2017 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Robotics and Mechatronics) (Honours)* | 2015 - 2 | 2017 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Telecommunications and Network Engineering) (Honours)* | 2015 - 2 | 2016 |

with permitted dual degrees as follows: Civil Engineering – with Business

Mechanical Engineering – with Business

Robotics and Mechatronics – with Computer Science

*Although the above programs are accredited and recognised by Engineers Australia, accreditation will need to be confirmed by the Board of Engineers, Malaysia for full recognition under the Washington Accord.

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineering associate Dublin Accord

| Associate Degree of Engineering (Civil) | 2019 | Р |
|------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Associate Degree of Engineering (Mechanical) | 2019 | Р |
| Associate Degree of Engineering (Mechatronics) | 2019 | Р |

| Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineering associate Dublin Accord | | |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Pave department of trades and technology (next general review 2024) | | |
| Advanced Diploma of Engineering Technology (Civil Engineering Design) (Code: 22479VIC) | 2018 | Р |
| Advanced Diploma of Engineering Technology (Mechanical Engineering Design) (<i>Code: 22479VIC</i>) | 2018 | Р |
| Advanced Diploma of Engineering Technology (Mechatronics Engineering Design) (<i>Code: 22479VIC</i>) | 2018 | Р |

| Year of accreditation commencement | Status Full / Provisional |
|-------------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------|
| Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| | |
| | accreditation commencement Period of accre |

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineering associate Dublin Accord

| Ultimo campus | | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Associate Degree of Applied Engineering in Renewable Energy Technologies | 2014 | Р |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |
| TAFE Queensland Brisbane (next general review 2026) - Form Technology | nerly Southbank Institu | ite of |
| Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of er Dublin Accord | ngineering associate | |
| Associate Degree in Civil Engineering (TQ Course code No HED001) (TEQSA Course Code No CRS1300158) | 2011 | F |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

TAFE South Australia (next general review 2026)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineering associate Dublin Accord

| Regency campus | |
|----------------|--|
|----------------|--|

| Associate Degree in Biomedical Engineering (TEQSA course number: CRS1400351) | 2017 | F |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Associate Degree in Electronic Engineering (TEQSA COURSE No. CRS1400029) | 2015 | F |

| Tonsley campus | | |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Associate Degree in Civil and Structural Engineering (Design Drafting) (TEQSA course number: CRS1400353) | 2017 | F |
| Associate Degree in Civil and Structural Engineering (Site Management) (TEQSA course number: CRS1400354) | 2017 | F |
| Associate Degree in Electrical Engineering (TEQSA course number: CRS1400352) | 2017 | F |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

University of Adelaide (next general review 2028)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Architectural and Structural) | 2019 | F |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Chemical) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) | 2019 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical and Electronic) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Environmental & Climate Solutions) Formerly Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Environmental) | 2019 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mining) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Petroleum) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Petroleum – Chemical Engineering) | 2019 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Petroleum – Civil Engineering) | 2019 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Petroleum – Mechanical Engineering) | 2019 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Petroleum – Mining Engineering) | 2019 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Software) | 2015 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Aerospace) | 2016 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Chemical) | 2016 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Civil and Environmental) | 2016 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Civil and Structural) | 2016 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Electrical) | 2016 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Electronic) | 2016 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Mechanical) | 2016 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Mechatronic) | 2016 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Mining) | 2016 | F |
| | | |

and double degrees with Finance, Science, Mathematical and Computer Sciences, and Science, as well as combined degrees with Arts and Science.

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

| Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord | | |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|----------------|--|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Chemical – Minerals Processing) | 2015 - 2018 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Chemical – Sustainable Energy) | 2015 - 2018 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Chemical and Pharmaceutical) | 2015 - 2018 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil and Architectural) | 2015 - 2018 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil and Environmental) | 2015 - 2018 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil and Structural) | 2015 - 2018 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil, Structural and Environmental) | 2015 - 2018 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Computer Systems) | 2015 - 2018 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical and Aerospace) | 2015 - 2018 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical and Sports) | 2015 - 2018 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical and Sustainable Energy) | 2015 - 2018 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechatronic) | 2015 - 2018 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Petroleum, Civil and Structural) | 2015 - 2018 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Petroleum and Chemical) | 2015 - 2018 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Petroleum and Mechanical) | 2015 - 2018 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Petroleum and Mining) | 2015 - 2018 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Telecommunications) | 2015 - 2018 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Architectural) Formerly Bachelor of Engineering (Architecture) | 2008 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical) | 1980 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical – Minerals Processing) | 2010 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical – Sustainable Energy) | 2008 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Environmental) | 1994 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Structural) Formerly Civil Engineering 1980-2004 | 2005 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems) | 1995 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronic) | 1980 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronic – Avionics) Formerly Avionics and Electronic Systems | 2008 - 2014 | |
| Last updated 20 September 2023 | Page 85 of 142 | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accr (Commenceme | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Sustainable Energy) | 2008 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical) | 1980 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical and Aerospace) Formerly Aerospace Engineering | 2004 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical and Automotive) Formerly Automotive Engineering 2005-2008 | 2005 - 2 | 2012 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical – Computational) Formerly Computational Engineering | 2009 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical and Sports) | 2008 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical and Sustainable Energy) | 2008 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronic) | 1997 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mining) | 2009 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Petroleum) | 2002 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical and Pharmaceutical) Formerly Bachelor of Engineering (Pharmaceutical) | 2007 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software) | 2007 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Telecommunications) | 2005 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Information Technology and Telecommunications) | 2001 - 2 | 2008 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical and Electronic – Avionics) | 2015 - 2 | 2018 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical and Sustainable Energy) | 2015 - 2 | 2019 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical and Automotive) | 2015 - 2 | 2017 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical – Computational) | 2015 - 2 | 2017 |
| | | |

And double degrees with Economics, Finance, Mathematical and Computer Sciences and Science, as well as combined degrees with Science and Arts.

In addition to combined degrees with Science and Arts, the following combined Bachelor of Engineering degrees were offered:

| Civil and Structural & Civil and Environmental | 2007 – 2015 |
|------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Petroleum & Civil and Structural | 2007 – 2015 |
| Petroleum & Chemical | 2007 – 2015 |
| Petroleum & Mechanical | 2007 – 2015 |
| Petroleum & Mining | 2007 – 2015 |
| Petroleum & Civil and Environmental | 2007 – 2008 |

Transfer programs from INTI College Malaysia providing entry to the fourth year of the Adelaide University Bachelor of Engineering programs.

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering in: Civil Engineering Computer Systems Engineering Information Technology and Telecommunications Engineering Electrical and Electronic Engineering Mechanical Engineering Mechatronic Engineering (entry to third year only) | 2001 2001 2001 2001 2001 2001 | 2004 2004 2004 2004 2004 | |
| Master of Engineering in Information Technology and Telecommunications* | | 1995 - 19 | 99 (F) |
| * The Master of Engineering (Information Technology and Telecomm Australian Information Technology Engineering Centre (AITEC) for the | | | |

University of Adelaide and Flinders University. Entry to the award was by transfer from the Bachelor of Engineering after three years.

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

University of Ballarat - now Federation University

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 2012 – 2013 |
|--------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 2012 – 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mining Engineering) | 2012 – 2013 |
| Master of Engineering Technology in Civil Engineering * | 2003 - 2013 |
| Master of Engineering Technology in Mining Engineering * | 2003 - 2013 |
| Master of Engineering Technology in Mechanical Engineering * | 2003 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Automated Systems) | 1999 – 2000 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 1982 – 2000 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) | 1982 – 2000 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronics Engineering) | 1982 – 2000 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 1982 – 2000 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mining Engineering) | 1982 – 2000 |

*To 2011 the Master of Engineering Technology was accredited only as an integrated articulation pathway to Professional Engineer for students already holding the Bachelor of Engineering Science awarded by the University of Ballarat in the matching field of Practice. From 2012 onwards the Master programs are considered to be standalone accredited programs.

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Civil Engineering) | 2012 - 2013 |
|-------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Mechanical Engineering) | 2012 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Mining Engineering) | 2012 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Civil) | 2002 - 2012 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Mechanical) | 2002 - 2012 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Mining) | 2002 - 2012 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Biotechnology) | 1994 - 1998 |

Last updated 20 September 2023

Page 88 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Bachelor of Technology (Civil) | 1992 - 1 | 1999 | |
| Bachelor of Technology (Electrical) | 1992 - 1 | 1998 | |
| Bachelor of Technology (Forest Industry) | 1994 - 1 | 1994 - 1998 | |
| Bachelor of Technology (Mechanical) | 1992 - 1 | 1998 | |
| Bachelor of Technology (Physics) | 1992 - 1 | 1992 - 1998 | |
| Bachelor of Technology (Information Technology) | 1992 - 1 | 1992 - 1998 | |
| Bachelor of Technology (Mineral Industry) | 1992 - 2 | 2002 | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

| University of Canberra (next general review 2026) | | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|---------------|-----|
| | | |
| Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of profession Washington Accord | onal engineer | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Network and Software Engineering) | 2019 | F |
| | | |
| Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of profession Washington Accord | onal engineer | |
| Bachelor of Engineering in Network and Software Engineering (Honours) | 2016 - 2 | 021 |
| Bachelor of Engineering in Network and Software Engineering | 2010 - 2 | 016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software Engineering) | 2000 - 2 | 007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems) Formerly Computer Engineering | 1994 - 2 | 005 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Telecommunications) Formerly Electronics and Communications Engineering | 1994 - 2 | 005 |
| and dual degrees with Law and Applied Science. | | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

University of Melbourne (next general review 2028)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Master of Architectural Engineering | 2017 | F |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Master of Biomedical Engineering Formerly Master of Engineering (Biomedical) | 2008 | F |
| Master of Chemical Engineering Formerly Master of Engineering (Chemical) | 2008 | F |
| Master of Civil Engineering Formerly Master of Engineering (Civil) | 2008 | F |
| Master of Digital Infrastructure Engineering | 2023 | Р |
| Master of Electrical Engineering Formerly Master of Engineering (Electrical) | 2008 | F |
| Master of Environmental Engineering Formerly Master of Engineering (Environmental) | 2008 | F |
| Master of Industrial Engineering | 2021 | Р |
| Master of Mechanical Engineering Formerly Master of Engineering (Mechanical) | 2008 | F |
| Master of Mechatronics Engineering Formerly Master of Engineering (Mechatronics) | 2008 | F |
| Master of Software Engineering Formerly Master of Engineering (Software) | 2008 | F |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical) | 2008 - 2010 |
|-----------------------------------------------------|----------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical and Biomolecular) | 2008 - 2010 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil) | 2008 - 2010 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical) | 2008 - 2010 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical) | 2008 - 2010 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software) | 2008 - 2010 |
| Bachelor of Engineering in Chemical Engineering* | 1980 - 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering in Civil Engineering* | 1980 - 2007 |
| Last updated 20 September 2023 | Page 91 of 142 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accr (Commenceme | |
| Bachelor of Engineering in Computer Engineering* | 1993 - 2 | 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering in Electrical Engineering* | 1980 - 2 | 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering in Environmental Engineering* | 1994 - 2 | 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering in Mechanical and Manufacturing Engineering $\!\!\!\!^*$ | 1993 - 2 | 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering in Software Engineering* | 1994 - 2 | 2007 |
| *and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Law and Science | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Agricultural Engineering) | 1980 - 1 | 1994 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Biomedical – Biocellular) | 2005 - 2 | 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Biomedical – Bioinformatics) | 2005 - 2 | 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Biomedical – Biomechanics) | 2005 - 2 | 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Biomedical – Biosignals) | 2005 - 2 | 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical and Biomolecular Engineering) | 2005 - 2 | 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical Engineering Management) | 2005 - 2 | 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering Management) | 2005 - 2 | 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Engineering Management) | 2005 - 2 | 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering Management) | 2005 - 2 | 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Environmental Engineering Management) | 2005 - 2 | 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical and Manufacturing Engineering Management) | 2005 - 2 | 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software Engineering Management) | 2005 - 2 | 2007 |
| Bachelor of Geomatic Engineering* | 1996 - 2 | 2007 |
| *and dual degrees with Arts, Science, Information Systems, Planning and Des | ign | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronics)/Bachelor of Computer Science | 1995 - 2 | 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Biochemical)/Bachelor of Science | 2002 - 2 | 2007 |
| Master of Engineering (Biochemical) | 2014 - 2 | 2021 |
| Master of Engineering (Materials) | 2018 - 2 | 2021 |
| Master of Engineering (Structural) | 2008 - 2 | 2021 |
| Master of Engineering (Biomedical with Business) | 2014 - 2 | 2021 |
| Master of Engineering (Chemical with Business) | 2014 - 2 | 2021 |

Last updated 20 September 2023

Page 92 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|--|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | | |
| Master of Engineering (Civil with Business) | 2014 - 2 | 2021 | |
| Master of Engineering (Electrical with Business) | 2014 - 2 | 2014 - 2021 | |
| Master of Engineering (Mechanical with Aerospace) | 2019 - 2 | 2021 | |
| Master of Engineering (Mechanical with Business) | 2014 - 2 | 2021 | |
| Master of Engineering (Software with Business) | 2014 - 2 | 2021 | |
| Master of Spatial Engineering Formerly Master of Engineering (Spatial) | 2008 - 2 | 2022 | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

University of New England (next general review TBA)

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronics Communications Engineering) | 1992 - 1999 |
|------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Environmental Engineering) | 1997 - 1999 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Natural Resources Engineering) | 1991 - 1997 |

and dual degrees: Electronics and Communications – with science Environmental – with Natural Resources, and Science

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Civil) | 2011 - 2016 |
|----------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Environmental) | 2009 - 2016 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

UNSW Australia (The University of New South Wales) (next general review 2026)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Washington Accord | | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------|-----------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Aerospace Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Science, Science (ADV), Math (ADV), Co Music/Fine Arts | mputer Science, L | .aw, |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Bioinformatics Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Master of Biomedical, Science, Science (Music/Fine Arts | ADV), Math (ADV | '), Law, |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Chemical Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Master of Biomedical, Science, Science (Computer Science, Law, Music/Fine Arts, Engineering Science | ADV), Math (ADV | ⁽), |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Chemical Product Engineering) Formerly Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Industrial Chemistry) | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Science, Science (ADV), Math (ADV), Co Music/Fine Arts | mputer Science, L | .aw, |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Science, Science (ADV), Math (ADV), Co Surveying, Music/Fine Arts, Engineering Science | mputer Science, L | .aw, |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil with Architecture) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Computer Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Master of Biomedical, Science, Science (Music/Fine Arts | ADV), Math (ADV | '), Law, |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Master of Biomedical, Science, Math (Al Science (ADV), Law, Music/Fine Arts, Engineering Science | OV), Computer Sci | ence, |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Environmental Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Science, Science (ADV), Math (ADV), Co Music/Fine Arts, Engineering Science | mputer Science, L | .aw, |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Master of Biomedical, Science, Science (Computer Science, Law, Music/Fine Arts | ADV), Math (ADV | ⁽), |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical and Manufacturing Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Last updated 20 September 2023 | Page 95 o | f 142 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Science, Science (ADV), Math (ADV), C Music/Fine Arts | Computer Science, | Law, |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechatronic Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Master of Biomedical, Science, Science Computer Science, Law, Music/Fine Arts, Engineering Science | e (ADV), Math (ADV | ∕) , |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mining Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Science, Science (ADV), Math (ADV), C Music/Fine Arts, Engineering Science | Computer Science, | Law, |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Petroleum Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Science, Science (ADV), Math (ADV), C Music/Fine Arts, Engineering Science | Computer Science, | Law, |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Photovoltaics and Solar Energy Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Science, Science (ADV), Math (ADV), C Music/Fine Arts, Engineering Science | Computer Science, | Law, |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Quantum Engineering) | 2020 | Р |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Science, Science (ADV), Math (ADV), C Music/Fine Arts | Computer Science, | Law, |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Renewable Energy Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Science, Science (ADV), Math (ADV), C Music/Fine Arts, Engineering Science | Computer Science, | Law, |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Software Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Master of Biomedical, Science, Science Music/Fine Arts | e (ADV), Math (AD) | /), Law, |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Surveying) | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Science, Science (ADV), Math (ADV), C Music/Fine Arts | Computer Science, | Law, |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Telecommunications) | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Master of Biomedical, Science, Science Computer Science, Law, Music/Fine Arts | e (ADV), Math (ADV | /), |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Materials Science and Engineering (Ceramic Engineering) Formerly Bachelor of Engineering (Ceramic Engineering) | 2016 | F |
| and dual degrees with Commerce, Master of Biomedical, Engineering Science | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Materials Science and Engineering (Functional Materials) | 2018 | Р |
| ast updated 20 September 2023 | Page 96 | of 142 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| | | |
| and dual degrees with Commerce, Master of Biomedical, Engineering Science | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Materials Science and Engineering (Materials Engineering) Formerly Bachelor of Engineering (Materials Engineering) | 2016 | F |
| and dual degrees with Commerce, Master of Biomedical, Engineering Science | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Materials Science and Engineering (Physical Metallurgy) Formerly Bachelor of Metallurgical Engineering And formerly Bachelor of Engineering (Physical Metallurgy) | 2016 | F |
| and dual degrees with Commerce, Master of Biomedical, Engineering Science | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Materials Science and Engineering (Process Metallurgy) Formerly (Bachelor of Metallurgical Engineering) And formerly Bachelor of Engineering (Process Metallurgy) | 2016 | F |
| and dual degrees with Commerce, Master of Biomedical, Engineering Science | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical Engineering)/Master of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Master of Engineering in Biomedical Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Master of Engineering in Civil Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Master of Engineering in Electrical Engineering | 2010 | F |
| Master of Engineering in Environmental Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Master of Engineering in Mechanical Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Master of Engineering in Mining Engineering | 2020 | Р |
| Master of Engineering in Petroleum Engineering | 2020 | Р |
| Master of Engineering in Renewable Energy Engineering | 2020 | Р |
| Master of Engineering in Telecommunications | 2010 | F |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Geospatial Engineering) | 2015 - 2021 |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Naval Architecture) | 2015 - 2021 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Aerospace Engineering) Formerly Aeronautical Engineering | 1980 - 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Bioinformatics Engineering) | 2001 - 2016 |
| | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisiona |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|---------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Ceramic Engineering) | 1981 - 2 | 2017 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical Engineering) | 1980 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 1980 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil with Architecture) | 2007 – 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Engineering) | 1993 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) | 1980 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Environmental Engineering) | 1994 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Geoinformation Systems) | 2011 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Industrial Chemistry) | 2003 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical and Manufacturing Engineering) Formerly Manufacturing Engineering and Management | 1980 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Materials Engineering) Formerly Bachelor of Materials Engineering | 1994 – : | 2017 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 1980 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronic Engineering) | 1996 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mining Engineering) | 1980 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Naval Architecture) | 1980 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Petroleum Engineering) | 1991 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Photonic Engineering) | 2002 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Photovoltaics and Solar Energy Engineering) | 2001 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Physical Metallurgy Formerly Bachelor of Metallurgical Engineering | 1994 - 2 | 2017 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Process Metallurgy) Formerly Bachelor of Metallurgical Engineering | 1994 - 2 | 2017 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Renewable Energy Engineering) | 2003 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software Engineering) | 2001 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Surveying) | 2011 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Surveying and Spatial Information Systems) | 2002 - 2 | 2010 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Telecommunications) | 2001 - 2 | 2016 |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Engineering Science, Law, Science, N | Aaster of Biomedical | |

and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Engineering Science, Law, Science, Master of Biomedical Engineering, Master of Engineering Science

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Bioprocess Engineering) | 1993 - 2 | 2001 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Geomatic Engineering) | 1995 - 2 | 2001 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Textile Technology) (Textile Engineering Option) | 1980 - 2 | 2001 | |
| Bachelor of Science (Industrial Chemistry) | 1995 – 2 | 2002 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering)/Master of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) | 2011 - 2 | 2016 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering)/Bachelor of Engineering (Environmental Engineering) | 1998 - 2 | 2016 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering)/Bachelor of Engineering (Mining Engineering) | 1993 - 2 | 2016 | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

UNSW Canberra (Australian Defence Force Academy) (next general review 2026)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Aeronautical Engineering | 2015 | F |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Civil Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Electrical Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Mechanical Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Naval Architecture | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (CDF)* in Aeronautical Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (CDF)* in Civil Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (CDF)* in Electrical Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (CDF)* in Mechanical Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (CDF)* in Naval Architecture Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| and dual degrees with Bachelor of Science between 2016 — 2021 | | |

*CDF refers to the Chief of Defence pathway.

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Aeronautical Engineering) | 1994 - 2014 |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-----------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 1980 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) | 1980 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 1980 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Aeronautical Engineering) (CDF program) | 2006 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) (CDF program) | 1980 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) (CDF program) | 1980 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) (CDF program) | 1980 - 2014 (P) |
| and dual degrees with Arts and Science *CDF refers to the Chief of Defence pathway | |
| | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

| Bachelor of Technology (Aeronautical Engineering) | 1994 | F |
|----------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Technology (Aeronautical Engineering) (CDF)* | 2006 | F |
| | | |

*CDF refers to the Chief of Defence pathway

Programs accredited and no longer offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

University of Newcastle (next general review 2023)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Callaghan campus | | | |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|---------------------|-----------|--|
| Bachelor of Aerospace Systems Engineering (Honours) | 2019 | Р | |
| Bachelor of Chemical Engineering (Honours) | 2017 | F | |
| and combined degree programs with Business, Mathematics, Science (Chemistr | y or Earth Sciences | s major) | |
| Bachelor of Civil Engineering (Honours) | 2017 | F | |
| and combined degree programs with Business, Mathematics, Environmental En | gineering (Hons), S | Surveying | |
| Bachelor of Computer Systems Engineering (Honours) | 2017 | F | |
| and combined degree programs with Business, Computer Science, Mathematics | s, Science (Physics | major) | |
| Bachelor of Electrical and Electronic Engineering (Honours) | 2017 | F | |
| and combined degree programs with Business, Computer Systems Engineering (Hons), Mathematics, Science (Photonics or Physics major) | | | |
| Bachelor of Environmental Engineering (Honours) | 2017 | F | |
| and combined degree programs with Science (Biology, Chemistry, or Earth Sciences major) | | | |
| Bachelor of Mechanical Engineering (Honours) | 2017 | F | |
| and combined degree programs with Business, Mathematics, Mechatronics Engineering (Hons), Science (Chemistry, Earth Sciences or Physics major) | | | |
| Bachelor of Mechatronics Engineering (Honours) | 2017 | F | |
| and combined degree programs with Business, Electrical and Electronic Engineering (Hons), Mathematics, Science (Physics major) | | | |
| Bachelor of Renewable Energy Engineering (Honours) | 2019 | Р | |
| Bachelor of Software Engineering (Honours) | 2017 | F | |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Chemical) | 2017 | Р | |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Civil) | 2017 | Р | |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Computer Systems) | 2017 | Р | |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Electrical and Electronic) | 2017 | Р | |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Environmental) | 2017 | Р | |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Mechanical) | 2017 | Р | |

Last updated 20 September 2023

Page 102 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | Status Full / Provisiona | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Mechatronics) | 2017 | Р | |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Software) | 2017 | Р | |
| Singapore pathway; PSB Academy | | | |
| Bachelor of Electrical and Electronic Engineering (Honours)* | 2017 | F | |
| Bachelor of Mechanical Engineering (Honours)* | 2017 | F | |
| *Although the above programs are accredited and recognised by Engineers Aust also be required by The Institution of Engineers, Singapore for full recognition un | | | |
| Building Construction Authority Academy | | | |
| Bachelor of Civil Engineering (Honours)* | | | |
| *Although the above program is accredited and recognised by Engineers Austral Institution of Engineers, Singapore is required for full recognition under the Wash | | P ation by The | |
| *Although the above program is accredited and recognised by Engineers Austral Institution of Engineers, Singapore is required for full recognition under the Wash Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of profess Washington Accord | lia, ongoing accredito hington Accord | | |
| *Although the above program is accredited and recognised by Engineers Austral Institution of Engineers, Singapore is required for full recognition under the Wash Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of profess Washington Accord Callaghan campus | lia, ongoing accredito hington Accord sional engineer | ation by The | |
| *Although the above program is accredited and recognised by Engineers Austral Institution of Engineers, Singapore is required for full recognition under the Wash Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of profess Washington Accord Callaghan campus Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical Engineering) | lia, ongoing accredito hington Accord sional engineer 1980 – 2 | ation byThe 2014 | |
| *Although the above program is accredited and recognised by Engineers Austral Institution of Engineers, Singapore is required for full recognition under the Wash Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of profess Washington Accord Callaghan campus Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | lia, ongoing accredito hington Accord sional engineer 1980 – 2 1980 – 2 | 2014 2014 | |
| *Although the above program is accredited and recognised by Engineers Austral Institution of Engineers, Singapore is required for full recognition under the Wash Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of profess Washington Accord Callaghan campus Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Engineering) | lia, ongoing accredito hington Accord sional engineer 1980 - 2 1980 - 2 | 2014 2014 2014 | |
| *Although the above program is accredited and recognised by Engineers Austral Institution of Engineers, Singapore is required for full recognition under the Wash Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of profess Washington Accord Callaghan campus Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) | lia, ongoing accredito hington Accord sional engineer 1980 - 2 1980 - 2 1980 - 2 | 2014 2014 2014 2014 2014 2014 | |
| *Although the above program is accredited and recognised by Engineers Austral Institution of Engineers, Singapore is required for full recognition under the Wash Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of profess Washington Accord Callaghan campus Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) | lia, ongoing accredito hington Accord sional engineer 1980 - 2 1980 - 2 1980 - 2 1980 - 2 | 2014 2014 2014 2014 2014 2014 2014 | |
| *Although the above program is accredited and recognised by Engineers Austral Institution of Engineers, Singapore is required for full recognition under the Wash Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of profess Washington Accord Callaghan campus Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Environmental Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | lia, ongoing accredito hington Accord sional engineer 1980 - 2 1980 - 2 1980 - 2 1980 - 2 1980 - 2 | 2014 2014 2014 2014 2014 2014 2014 2014 | |
| *Although the above program is accredited and recognised by Engineers Austral Institution of Engineers, Singapore is required for full recognition under the Wash Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of profess Washington Accord Callaghan campus Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | lia, ongoing accredito hington Accord sional engineer 1980 - 2 1980 - 2 1980 - 2 1980 - 2 1980 - 2 1980 - 2 2000 - 2 | 2014 2014 2014 2014 2014 2014 2014 2014 | |
| *Although the above program is accredited and recognised by Engineers Austral Institution of Engineers, Singapore is required for full recognition under the Wash Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of profess Washington Accord Callaghan campus Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Environmental Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronics) Bachelor of Engineering (Software Engineering) | lia, ongoing accredito hington Accord sional engineer 1980 - 2 1980 - 2 | ation by The 2014 2014 2014 2014 2014 2014 2014 2014 | |
| *Although the above program is accredited and recognised by Engineers Austral Institution of Engineers, Singapore is required for full recognition under the Wash Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of profess Washington Accord Callaghan campus Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Environmental Engineering) Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | lia, ongoing accredito hington Accord sional engineer 1980 - 2 1980 - 2 1980 - 2 1980 - 2 1980 - 2 1980 - 2 2000 - 2 | 2014 2014 2014 2014 2014 2014 2014 2014 | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) dual degree with Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronics) | 2000 - 2 | 2014 |
| and dual degrees with Business, Computer Science, Mathematics, Science and and dual engineering degrees: BEng Civil Engineering/BEng Environmental Engineering (from 1996) BEng Environmental Engineering/Bachelor Surveying (from 1996) BEng Mechanical Engineering/BEng Mechatronics (from 2000) BEng (Honours) Mechatronics / Bachelor of Mathematics BEng (Honours) Mechanical / Bachelor of Mathematics BEng (Honours) Civil / Bachelor of Mathematics | , , | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Chemical) | 2015 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) | 2015 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Computer) | 2015 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) | 2015 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Environmental) | 2015 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) | 2015 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechatronics) | 2015 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Software) | 2015 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Telecommunications) | 2015 - 2 | 2016 |
| and dual degrees with Business, Computer Science, Mathematics, Science and and dual engineering degrees: BEng Civil Engineering/BEng Environmental Engineering | l Surveying; | |

BEng Civil Engineering/BEng Environmental Engineering BEng Environmental Engineering/Bachelor Surveying BEng Mechanical Engineering/BEng Mechatronics BEng (Honours) Mechatronics / Bachelor of Mathematics BEng (Honours) Mechanical / Bachelor of Mathematics BEng (Honours) Civil / Bachelor of Mathematics

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accr (Commenceme | |
| Singapore pathway, PSB Academy PTE LTD | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering*)* | 2001 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering*)* | 2003 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronics Engineering)* | 2001 - 2 | 2012 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Telecommunications Engineering)* | 2003 - 2 | 2012 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Engineering)* | 2003 - 2 | 2008 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) | 2015 - 2 | 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) | 2015 - 2 | 2016 |

All of the above programs are accredited for both on-campus and external modes of study. * *Delivered in accelerated mode*

*Although the above programs are accredited and recognised by Engineers Australia, accreditation will also be required by The Institution of Engineers, Singapore for full recognition under the Washington Accord.

| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|--|
| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |

University of Queensland (next general review 2027)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Chemical Engineering) | 2015 | F |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| and dual degrees with Arts, Biotechnology, Business Management, Commerce, Computer Science, Economics, Information Technology, Design, Mathematics and Science. | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechatronic Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Business Management, Commerce, Computer Science, Economics, Information Technology, Design, Mathematics and Science. | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Software Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Business Management, Commerce, Economics, Information Technology, Design, Mathematics and Science. | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Master of Engineering (Chemical Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Master of Engineering (Chemical and Biomedical Engineering) | 2021 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Master of Engineering (Chemical and Bioprocess Engineering) | 2021 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Master of Engineering (Chemical and Environmental) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Master of Engineering (Chemical and Materials Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Master of Engineering (Chemical and Metallurgical Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Master of Engineering (Civil) | 2018 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Master of Engineering (Civil and Environmental Engineering) | 2021 | Ρ |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Master of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Master of Engineering (Electrical and Biomedical Engineering) | 2015 | F |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Master of Engineering (Electrical and Computer Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Master of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Master of Engineering (Mechanical and Aerospace Engineering) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Master of Engineering (Mechanical and Materials Engineering) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Master of Engineering (Mechatronic Engineering) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Master of Engineering (Software Engineering) | 2013 | F |
| Master of Bioengineering (Professional) Formerly Master of Engineering (Bioengineering) | 2019 | Р |
| Master of Chemical Engineering (Professional) Formerly Master of Engineering (Chemical Engineering) | 2017 | F |
| Master of Civil Engineering (Professional) Formerly Master of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 2018 | F |
| Master of Electrical Engineering (Professional) Formerly Master of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) | 2017 | F |
| Master of Materials and Manufacturing Engineering (Professional) Formerly Master of Engineering (Materials and Manufacturing Engineering) | 2019 | Р |
| Master of Mechanical Engineering (Professional) Formerly Master of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 2017 | F |
| Master of Software Engineering (Professional) Formerly Master of Engineering (Software Engineering) | 2017 | Р |
| Master of Urban Water Engineering (Professional) Formerly Master of Engineering (Urban Water Engineering) | 2018 | F |

| Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord | | |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|--|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Chemical & Biological Engineering) | 2015 - 2021 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Chemical & Environmental Engineering) | 2015 - 2021 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Chemical & Materials Engineering) | 2015 - 2021 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Chemical & Metallurgical Engineering) | 2015 - 2021 | |

Page 107 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil and Environmental Engineering) | 2015 - 2 | 2021 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil and Geotechnical Engineering) | 2015 - 2021 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical and Biomedical Engineering) | 2015 - 2 | 2021 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical and Computer Engineering) | 2015 - 2 | 2021 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical and Aerospace Engineering) | 2015 - 2 | 2021 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical and Materials Engineering) | 2015 - 2 | 2021 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mining Engineering) | 2015 - 2 | 2021 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mining and Geotechnical Engineering) | 2015 - 2 | 2021 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Master of Engineering (Chemical and Biological Engineering) | 2015 - 2 | 2021 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Master of Engineering (Civil and Fire Safety Engineering) | 2015 - 2 | 2021 |
| Master of Engineering (Petroleum Engineering) | 2019 - 2 | 2021 |
| Bachelor of Engineering and Master of Engineering (Chemical Engineering) | 2012 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering and Master of Engineering (Chemical and Biological Engineering) | 2012 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering and Master of Engineering (Chemical and Environmental) | 2012 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering and Master of Engineering (Chemical and Materials Engineering) | 2012 - 2 | 014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering and Master of Engineering (Chemical and Metallurgical Engineering) | 2012 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering and Master of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) | 2012 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering and Master of Engineering (Electrical and Biomedical Engineering) | 2012 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering and Master of Engineering (Electrical and Computer Engineering) | 2012 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering and Master of Engineering (Software Engineering) | 2013 - 2 | 014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical Engineering) | 1980 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical & Materials Engineering) | 2009 - 2 | 2014 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement Period of accre (Commenceme | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical & Metallurgical Engineering) | 2006 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 1980 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Environmental Engineering) | 2012 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Geotechnical Engineering) | 2012 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Aerospace Engineering) | 2007 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Biomedical Engineering) | 2007 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Computer Engineering) | 2012 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) | 1980 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 1980 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical and Aerospace Engineering) | 2007 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical and Materials Engineering) | 2009 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronic Engineering) | 2002 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mining Engineering) | 1980 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mining and Geotechnical Engineering) | 2012 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software Engineering) | 2000 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software Systems and Aerospace Engineering) | 2007 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical & Biological Engineering) | 2006 - 2 | 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems Engineering) | 1992 - 2 | 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical & Computer Engineering) | 1992 - 1 | 994 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Systems) | 1996 - 2 | 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronic Engineering) | 1992 - 2 | 2002 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Environmental Engineering) | 1994 - 2 | 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Manufacturing and Materials Engineering) | 1994 - 2 | 2002 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Materials Engineering) | 1994 - 2 | 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical and Space Engineering) | 1994 - 2 | 2006 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Minerals Process Engineering) | 1994 - 2 | 2013 |
| | | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

University of South Australia (next general review 2025)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Mawson | Lakes | Campus |
|--------|-------|--------|
|--------|-------|--------|

| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil)* | 2015 | F |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil and Construction Management) | 2020 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil and Structural) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical and Electronic)* | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical and Mechatronic) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical)* | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical and Advanced Manufacturing) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical and Mechatronic) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Surveying) | 2020 | Р |
| Master of Engineering (Civil and Infrastructure) | 2020 | Р |
| Master of Engineering (Electrical Power) | 2020 | Р |
| Master of Engineering (Telecommunications) | 2020 | Р |
| Master of Engineering (Water Resources Management) | 2020 | Р |
| *Dual degrees with Business | | |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Mawson Lakes Campus | |
|------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil and Project Management) | 2017 - 2019 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechatronic) | 2013 - 2020 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 2005 - 2008 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil) * | 2008 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Project Management) * | 2008 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Transport) * | 2008 - 2014 |

Last updated 20 September 2023

Page 110 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|--|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Environmental Management) * | 2010 - 2 | 014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Structural) * | 2012 - 2 | 014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Water Resources Management) st | 2010 - 2 | 014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems) * | 1992 - 2 | 014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronic) * | 2012 - 2 | 014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Mechatronic) * | 1997 - 2 | 014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronics and Communications) * | 2008 - 2 | 014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Renewable Energy Systems) | 2013 - 20 | 14 (P) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Systems Engineering) st | 2012 - 20 | 14 (P) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Networking and Communications) * | 2008 - 2 | 014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical and Manufacturing) | 1997 - 2 | 800 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical) * | 2008 - 2 | 014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical and Advanced Manufacturing) * | 2008 - 2 | 014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical and Mechatronic) * | 2008 - 2 | 014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical and Nanotechnology) * | 2008 - 2 | 2008 - 2014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical and Sustainable Systems) * | 2008 - 2 | 014 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical and Systems Engineering) st | 2012 - 20 | 14 (P) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 1980 - 1 | .997 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Water Engineering) | 1997 - 2 | 005 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) | 1980 - 1 | .997 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronic Engineering) | 1980 - 1 | .997 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronics and Microengineering) | 1997 - 2 | 010 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 1981 - 1 | .997 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical (Manufacturing Management & Auto Engineering)) | 1987 - 1 | .997 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Metallurgy) | 2008 - 20 | 14 (P) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Metallurgical Engineering) | 1987 - 2 | 005 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mining Engineering) | 1981 - 2 | 005 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mineral Processing Engineering) | 1997 - 2 | 1997 - 2005 | |

Last updated 20 September 2023

Page 111 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | Status Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Minerals and Materials Engineering) | 1997 - 2 | 2000 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Robotics and Intelligent Manufacturing) | 2001 - 2 | 2005 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Telecommunications) | 1997 - 2 | 2010 | |
| Master of Engineering in Information Technology and Telecommunications** | 1995 - 2 | 2004 | |

* Also accredited for delivery in accelerated mode from 2008

** The Master of Engineering (Information Technology and Telecommunications) program was delivered by the Australian Information Technology Engineering Centre (AITEC) for the University of South Australia, the University of Adelaide and Flinders University. Entry to the award was by transfer from the Bachelor of Engineering after three years.

| Whyalla campus | |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Mechatronic) | 2008 – 2011 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) | 2015 – 2020 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical) | 2008 – 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Metallurgy) | 2011 – 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electrical and Electronic Engineering) | 1980 – 2000 |

Singapore pathway, Kaplan higher education (formerly APMI KAPLAN)

| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical)* Formerly Mechanical and Manufacturing 2002 – 2008 | 2008 – 2014 |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical)* | 2007 – 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronic)* | 2007 – 2014 |

*Although the above programs are accredited and recognised by Engineers Australia, accreditation will also be required by The Institution of Engineers, Singapore, for full recognition under the Washington Accord.

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

Mawson Lakes Campus

| • | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Technology (Robotics and Intelligent Manufacturing) | 2001 - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Mechanical and Manufacturing) | 1995 - 2000 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Robotics and Intelligent Manufacturing) | 1997 - 2000 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Mechanical and Manufacturing) | 2001 - 2014 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisiona |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|---------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accr (Commenceme | |
| University of Southern Ouesnaland (next general review 2024) | | |
| University of Southern Queensland (next general review 2024) | | |
| Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professi Washington Accord | onal engineer | |
| Toowoomba campus | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Agricultural Engineering) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Engineering) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Computer Systems Engineering) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical and Electronic Engineering) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Environmental Engineering) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Instrumentation Control and Automation Engineering) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical Engineering) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechatronic Engineering) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Power Engineering) | 2014 | F |
| and dual degrees: Agricultural Engineering with Business and Science Civil Engineering with Business and Science Computer Systems Engineering with Business, Information Technology and Science Electrical and Electronic Engineering with Business and Science Environmental with Business and Science Instrumentation and Control Engineering with Business and Science Mechanical Engineering with Business and Science Mechatronic Engineering with Business and Science Power Engineering with Business and Science | | |
| Master of Engineering Practice (Civil Engineering) | 2004 | F |
| Master of Engineering Practice (Electrical and Electronic Engineering) | 2004 | F |
| Master of Engineering Practice (Environmental Engineering) | 2004 | F |
| Master of Engineering Practice (Mechanical Engineering) | 2004 | F |
| | | |

Master of Engineering Practice (Power Systems Engineering)2009Master of Engineering Practice (Public Works and Infrastructure
Engineering)2018Master of Engineering Practice (Structural Engineering)2004

Last updated 20 September 2023

Page 114 of 142

F

Ρ

F

| Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisiona |
|-------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| 2010 | F |
| | accreditation commencement Period of accr (Commenceme 2010 2010 2010 2010 2010 2010 2010 |

i ne above programs are accredited for both on-campus and external modes of study.

| Shundhar and shundhar | | |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Engineering) | 2013 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical and Electronic Engineering) | 2017 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical Engineering) | 2017 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechatronic Engineering) | 2017 | Р |
| | | |

and dual degrees:

Springfield campus

Civil Engineering with Business and Commerce, and Science

Electrical and Electronic Engineering with Business and Commerce, and Science Mechanical Engineering with Science

The above programs are accredited for both on-campus and external modes of study.

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Toowoomba campus | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Agricultural Engineering) | 1980 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 1980 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems Engineering) | 1996 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronic Engineering) | 1980 - 2013 |

Last updated 20 September 2023

Page 115 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Environmental Engineering) | 1996 - 2 | 2013 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Instrumentation and Control Engineering) | 1996 - 2 | 2013 | |

| Bachelor of Engineering (Instrumentation and Control Engineering) | 1996 - 2013 |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Instrumentation and Control Engineering) | 2014 - 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 1980 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronic Engineering) | 1995 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Power Engineering) | 2009 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software Engineering) | 2001 - 2009 |
| | |

All of the above programs are accredited for both on-campus and external modes of study.

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

| Toowoomba campus | | |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Agricultural Engineering) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Civil Engineering) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Electrical and Electronic Engineering) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Environmental Engineering) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Infrastructure Management Engineering) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Mechanical Engineering) | 2014 | F |

The above programs transitioned from the Bachelor of Engineering Technology in 2014 and are accredited for both on-campus and external modes of study.

| Springfield campus | | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Civil Engineering) | 2014 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Electrical and Electronic Engineering) | 2017 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Infrastructure Management Engineering) | 2017 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Mechanical Engineering) | 2017 | Р |
| The share and a second stand for heads an end of the share of the second standard standard standard standard st | | |

The above programs are accredited for both on-campus and external modes of study.

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

Toowoomba campus

| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Agricultural Engineering) | 2009 - 2013 |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Civil Engineering) | 1996 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Computer Systems Engineering) | 2001 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Electrical and Electronic Engineering) | 1996 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Environmental Engineering) | 2001 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Infrastructure Management Engineering) Formerly Building and Construction Management | 2001 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Mechanical Engineering) | 1996 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Power Engineering) | 2009 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Computer Systems Engineering) | 2014 - 2019 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Power Engineering) | 2014 - 2019 |
| | |

The above programs are accredited for both on-campus and external modes of study.

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineering associate **Dublin Accord**

| Toowoomba campus | | |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------|---|
| Associate Degree (Agricultural Engineering) | 2009 | Р |
| Associate Degree (Civil Engineering) | 2009 | F |
| Associate Degree (Electrical and Electronic Engineering) | 2009 | F |
| Associate Degree (Instrumentation Control and Automation Engineering) | 2014 | F |
| Associate Degree (Mechanical Engineering) | 2009 | F |
| Associate Degree (Mining Engineering) | 2014 | Р |
| The above programs are accredited for both on-campus and external modes of | study | |

e above programs are accredited for both on-campus and external modes of study.

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | Status Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|---------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

| Springfield campus | | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Associate Degree (Civil Engineering) | 2014 | F |
| Associate Degree (Electrical and Electronic Engineering) | 2017 | Р |
| Associate Degree (Mechanical Engineering) | 2009 | Р |
| The above programs are accredited for both on-campus and external modes of study. | | |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of engineering associate Dublin Accord

| Toowoomba campus | |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------------|-----------------|
| Associate Degree (Computer Systems Engineering) | 2009 - 2019 |
| Associate Degree (Environmental Engineering) | 2009 - 2019 |
| Associate Degree (Power Engineering) | 2009 - 2019 |
| Associate Degree (Process Control Engineering) | 2014 - 2016 (P) |
| The above programs are accredited for both on-campus and external modes of | study. |

Last updated 20 September 2023

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

University of the Sunshine Coast (next general review 2023)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Sippy Downs campus | | |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil) (Honours) | 2014 | F |
| and dual degree with Environmental Science | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical) (Honours) | 2014 | F |
| | | |
| Moreton Bay campus | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil) (Honours) | 2020 | Р |
| and dual degree with Environmental Science | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronic) (Honours) | 2020 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical) (Honours) | 2020 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatroinc) (Honours) | 2020 | Р |
| | | |
| Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord | | |

| Bachelor of Civil Engineering in Environment and Water | 2010 - 2013 |
|--------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Civil Engineering in Construction | 2010 - 2013 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

University of Sydney (next general review 2024)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Pachalor of Engineering Honours (Apronoutical) | 2015 | F |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|---------------------|-------|
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Aeronautical) | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Biomedical) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Chemical and Biomolecular) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Civil) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Electrical) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Mechanical) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Mechatronic) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Software) | 2015 | F |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Law, Design Architecture (with civil eng Management and Science | ineering only), Pro | oject |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Aerospace) | 2009 | F |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Biomedical) | 2009 | F |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Chemical and Biomolecular) | 2009 | F |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Civil) | 2009 | F |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Electrical) | 2009 | F |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Fluids) | 2009 | Р |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Geomechanical Engineering) | 2009 | Р |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Mechanical) | 2009 | F |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Power Engineering) | 2009 | F |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Software Engineering) | 2009 | F |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Structural Engineering) | 2009 | F |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Telecommunications Engineering) | 2013 | F |
| | | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

| Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professio Washington Accord | nal engineer |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-----------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Aeronautical) (Space) | 2015 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Civil) (Construction Management) | 2015 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Civil) (Environmental) | 2015 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Civil) (Geotechnical) | 2015 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Civil) (Structures) | 2015 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Electrical) (Computer) | 2015 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Electrical) (Power Engineering) | 2015 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Electrical) (Telecommunications) | 2015 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Mechanical) (Space) | 2015 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Honours (Mechatronic) (Space) | 2015 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Aeronautical) | 1980 - 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Aeronautical) (Space) | 2009 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Biomedical) Formerly Mechanical with Biomedical specialisation 1980-2014 | 2014 - 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical and Biomolecular) Formerly Chemical 1980-2014 | 2009 - 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil) | 1980 - 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil) (Construction Management) | 2009 - 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil) (Environmental) | 2009 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil) (Geotechnical) | 2009 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil) (Structures) | 2009 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical) | 1980 - 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical) (Computer) | 2009 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical) (Power Engineering) | 2009 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical) (Telecommunications) Formerly Telecommunications Engineering 2000-2011 | 2011 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical) | 1980 - 2016 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical) (Space) | 2009 - 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronic) | 1991 - 2016 |
| Last updated 20 September 2023 | Page 121 of 142 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronic) (Space) | 2009 - 2 | 2015 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software) | 2000 - 2 | 2016 |
| and dual degrees with Arts, Commerce, Law, Medical Science, Design Architec and Science | ture, Project Mana | gement |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical with Biomedical specialisation) | 1980 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Project Engineering and Management, Civil) | 2000 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronic Commerce) | 2000 - 2 | 2006 |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Network Engineering) | 2009 - 2 | 2013 |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Wireless Engineering) | 2009 - 2 | 2013 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

University of Tasmania (next general review 2023)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Sandy Bay Hobart campus | | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil) with Honours | 2018 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Power) with Honours | 2018 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronics and Communications) with Honours | 2018 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronics) with Honours | 2018 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical) with Honours | 2018 | F |
| and Combined Degree – Bachelor of Science and Bachelor of Engineering (in any of the above specialisations) with Honours in Engineering | | |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Civil and Structural)* | 2020 | Р |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Electronics and Communications) | 2021 | Р |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Mechanical) | 2020 | Р |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Renewable Energy and Electrical Power) | 2021 | Р |
| | | |

*Redeveloped version of program from previous version which was fully accredited from 2016 to 2019

| Launceston campus | | |
|----------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Master of Professional Engineering (Timber Design) | 2021 | Р |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Sandy Bay Hobart campus | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------|-----------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering with Honours (Biomedical) | 2015 - 2017 |
| Bachelor of Engineering with Honours (Civil) | 2015 - 2017 |
| Bachelor of Engineering with Honours (Civil and Environmental) | 2016 - 2017 |
| Bachelor of Engineering with Honours (Computer Systems Engineering) | 2015 - 2017 |
| Bachelor of Engineering with Honours (Electronics and Communications) | 2015 - 2017 |
| Bachelor of Engineering with Honours (Electrical Power) | 2015 - 2017 |
| Last updated 20 September 2023 | Page 123 of 142 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accr (Commenceme | |
| | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering with Honours (Geotechnical) | 2015 - 2 | 2017 |
| Bachelor of Engineering with Honours (Mechanical) | 2015 - 2 | 2017 |
| Bachelor of Engineering with Honours (Mechatronics) | 2015 - 2 | 2017 |
| and Combined Degrees: Bachelor of Science and Bachelor of Engineering with Honours (in any Bachelor of Engineering with Honours (in any of the above specialisat Administration | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Biomedical) | 2014 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 1980 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems Engineering) | 1993 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electronics and Communication Engineering) | 1980 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Power Engineering) | 1990 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Geotechnical Engineering) | 2007 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 1980 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronics) | 2001 - 2 | 2014 |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Civil and Structural)* | 2016 - 2 | 2019 |
| *Program re-developed as a new version for implementation from 2020 | | |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

| 1996 - 2013 |
|-------------|
| 2001 - 2013 |
| 1996 - 2013 |
| 2001 - 2004 |
| 1996 - 1998 |
| 1996 - 1999 |
| 1996 - 1998 |
| |

Last updated 20 September 2023

Page 124 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accr (Commenceme | |
| Kuwait pathway: Australian college of Kuwait | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Civil) | 2009 - 2 | 2011 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Technology (Mechanical) | 2007 - 2 | 2011 |

| Lingineering programs accreated by Englineer's Australia | commencement Period of accre | Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|---------------------------------|------------------|
| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation | Status Full / |

University of Technology Sydney (next general review 2023)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Biomedical Engineering | 2018 | Р |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|---------------------|------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Civil Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Civil and Environmental Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Data Engineering | 2018 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Electrical Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Electrical and Electronic Engineering | 2020 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Electronic Engineering | 2018 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (no major specified) (The common title is Flexible Engineering) | 2018 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Mechanical Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Mechanical and Mechatronic Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Mechatronic Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Software Engineering | 2018 | Р |
| and combined degrees variously with Arts (International Studies), Business, Scie Creative Intelligence & Innovation, and Languages and Cultures | ence, Medical Scier | nce, |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Biomedical Engineering with Diploma in Professional Engineering Practice | 2018 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Civil Engineering with Diploma in Professional Engineering Practice | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Civil and Environmental Engineering with Diploma in Professional Engineering Practice | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Data Engineering with Diploma in Professional Engineering Practice | 2018 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Electrical Engineering with Diploma in Professional Engineering Practice | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Electrical and Electronic Engineering with Diploma in Professional Engineering Practice | 2020 | Ρ |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Electronic Engineering | 2018 | Р |
| | | |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| with Diploma in Professional Engineering Practice | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Flexible Engineering with diploma in Professional Engineering Practice | 2018 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Mechanical Engineering with Diploma in Professional Engineering Practice | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Mechanical and Mechatronic Engineering with Diploma in Professional Engineering Practice | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Mechatronic Engineering with Diploma in Professional Engineering Practice | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Software Engineering with Diploma in Professional Engineering Practice | 2018 | Р |
| and combined degrees variously with Arts (International Studies), Business, Science, Medical Science, and Language and Cultures | | |
| Master of Professional Engineering in Biomedical Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Master of Professional Engineering in Civil Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Master of Professional Engineering in Cyber Security Engineering | 2018 | Р |
| Master of Professional Engineering in Electrical Energy Systems Engineering | 2020 | Р |
| Master of Professional Engineering in Mechanical Engineering | 2015 | F |
| Master of Professional Engineering in Robotics | 2019 | Р |
| Master of Professional Engineering in Telecommunications and Electronics | 2020 | Р |
| | | |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Biomedical Engineering) | 2013 - 2014 (P) |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-----------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 1977 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Environmental Engineering) | 1994 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems Engineering) | 1998 - 2008 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Construction Engineering) | 2002 - 2008 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) | 1998 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (General Engineering) | 1998 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Information and Communication Technology Engineering) | 2008 - 2014 |

Last updated 20 September 2023

Page 127 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 1998 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical and Mechatronic Engineering) | 2002 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Innovation Engineering) | 2005 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software Engineering) | 1999 - 2 | 2008 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Structural Engineering) | 1980 - 1 | .995 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Telecommunications Engineering) | 1998 - 2 | 2008 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Biomedical Engineering | 2015 - 2 | 2017 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (no major specified) (The common title is General Engineering) | 2015 - 2 | 2017 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Information and Communication Technology Engineering | 2015 - 2 | 2017 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Innovation Engineering | 2015 - 2 | 2017 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Biomedical Engineering) with Diploma in Engineering Practice | 1998 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) with Diploma in Engineering Practice | 1998 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil and Environmental Engineering) with Diploma in Engineering Practice | 1998 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Systems Engineering) with Diploma in Engineering Practice | 1998 - 2 | 2008 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Construction Engineering) with Diploma in Engineering Practice | 2002 - 2 | 2008 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) with with Diploma in Engineering Practice | 1998 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor Engineering (General Engineering) with Diploma in Engineering Practice | 1998 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Information and Communication Technology Engineering) with Diploma in Engineering Practice | 2008 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) with Diploma in Engineering Practice | 1998 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical and Mechatronic Engineering) with Diploma in Engineering Practice | 2002 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Innovation Engineering) with Diploma in Engineering Practice | 2005 - 2 | 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software Engineering) with Diploma in Engineering Practice | 1999 - 2 | 2008 |

Last updated 20 September 2023

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisiona | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Telecommunications Engineering) with Diploma in Engineering Practice | 1998 - 2 | 2008 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Biomedical Engineering with Diploma in Professional Engineering Practice | 2015 - 2 | 2017 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in General Engineering with diploma in Professional Engineering Practice | 2015 - 2 | 2017 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Information and Communication Technologies Engineering with Diploma in Professional Engineering Practice | 2015 - 2 | 2017 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) in Innovation Engineering with Diploma in Professional Engineering Practice | 2015 - 2 | 2017 | |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Software Engineering) | 2003 - 2007 |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Telecommunications Engineering) | 2003 - 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Computer Systems Engineering) | 2003 - 2007 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Civil Engineering) | 2003 - 2008 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Civil and Environmental Engineering) | 2003 - 2008 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Construction Engineering) | 2003 - 2008 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Electrical Engineering) | 2003 - 2008 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (General Engineering) | 2003 - 2008 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (ICT Engineering) | 2003 - 2008 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Innovation Engineering) | 2003 - 2008 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Mechanical Engineering) | 2003 - 2008 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Mechanical and Mechatronic Engineering) | 2003 - 2008 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Engineering Innovation) | 2003 - 2008 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Manufacturing) | 1994 - 1999 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Aerospace Operations) | 1997 - 1998 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Heating Ventilation Air Conditioning) | 1997 - 1998 |

Page 129 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |

University of Western Australia (next general review 2026)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering Automation and Robotics Engineering with Honours in Automation and Robotics Engineering | 2022 | Р |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering Biomedical Engineering with Honours in Biomedical Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Chemical Engineering with Honours in Chemical Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Civil Engineering with Honours in Civil Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Electrical and Electronic Engineering with Honours in Electrical and Electronic Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Environmental Engineering with Honours in Environmental Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Mechanical Engineering with Honours in Mechanical Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Mining Engineering with Honours in Mining Engineering | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Software Engineering with Honours in Software Engineering | 2022 | Р |

together with combined degrees: Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Bachelor of Science; Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Bachelor of Commerce; Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Bachelor of Philosophy (Honours); Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Bachelor of Modern Languages; Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Bachelor of Arts.

| Master of Professional Engineering (Biomedical Engineering) | 2020 | F |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Master of Professional Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 2012 | F |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Chemical Engineering) | 2012 | F |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Electrical and Electronic Engineering) | 2012 | F |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Environmental Engineering) | 2012 | F |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 2012 | F |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Mining Engineering) | 2012 | F |
| Master of Professional Engineering (Software Engineering) | 2012 | F |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

| Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord | | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|--|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Chemical and Process Engineering) (with optional majors from 2007 in Chemical Engineering, Mineral Processing Engineering and Hydrocarbon Processing) | 2005 - 2013 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) (with optional majors from 2007 in Civil Engineering and in Offshore Engineering) | 1980 - 2013 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Engineering) Formerly Information Technology | 1993 - 2012 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronic Engineering) Formerly separate programs in Electrical and Electronic Engineering | 1980 - 2013 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Environmental Engineering) (with optional majors from 2007 in Environmental Engineering, in Ocean System Engineering and in Water Resources Engineering) | 1993 - 2013 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Materials Engineering) | 1995 - 2012 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) (with optional major from 2007 in Oil and Gas Engineering) | 1980 - 2013 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronics Engineering) | 2000 - 2013 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mining Engineering) Formerly Mining Systems Engineering | 2002 - 2013 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Petroleum Engineering) | 2005 - 2013 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Software Engineering) | 2002 - 2012 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mineral Processing Systems) | 2002 - 2007 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Oil and Gas Engineering) | 2002 - 2007 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Ocean Systems Engineering) Formerly Applied Ocean Science | 2002 - 2007 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Offshore Engineering and Naval Architecture) | 2005 - 2007 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Process Engineering) | 2004 - 2005 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Process Instrumentation and Control Engineering) | 2006 - 2010 | |
| and dual degrees with the Bachelor of Science, Bachelor of Commerce, Bachelor of Arts Bachelor of Computer Science and Bachelor of Computing and Mathematical Sciences, | | |

Bachelor of Computer Science and Bachelor of Computing and Mathematical Sciences, Bachelor of Laws, Bachelor of Music and Bachelor of Economics.

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

University of Wollongong (next general review 2023)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Scho | olar) | |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Biomedical Engineering) | 2016 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Environmental Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Materials Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mining Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| and double/combined degrees with Arts, Commerce, Computer Science, Journalism, Law, Mathematics, Science, Physics | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechatronic Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| and double/combined degrees with Arts, Commerce, Computer Science, Exercise Science, Journalism, Law, Mathematics, Science, Physics | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Computer Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Telecommunications Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| and double/combined degrees with Arts, Commerce, Computer Science, Law, Mathematics, Science, Physics | | |
| | | |

| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) and Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Scho | olar) Double Majors | 5 |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------|---------------------|--------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil & Environmental Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil & Mining Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical & Materials Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical & Mining Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mining & Environmental Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mining & Materials Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Computer & Telecommunications Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical & Computer Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Last undated 20 Sontombor 2022 | Page 122 | of 142 |

Last updated 20 September 2023

Page 132 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisiona |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|---------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical & Telecommunications Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Computer Engineering) | 2015 | Р |
| Master of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Environmental Engineering) | 2015 | Р |
| Master of Engineering (Innovative Manufacturing) | 2015 | Р |
| Master of Engineering (Materials Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Mechatronics Engineering) | 2015 | Р |
| Master of Engineering (Mining Engineering) | 2015 | Р |
| Master of Engineering (Telecommunications Engineering) | 2015 | F |
| University of Wollongong in Dubai | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 2017 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Engineering) | 2012 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) | 2012 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 2017 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Telecommunications Engineering) | 2012 | F |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Wollongong campus | |
|-------------------------------------------------------------|-----------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 1980 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil & Environmental Engineering) | 1999 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil & Mining Engineering) | 1999 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Engineering) | 1986 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) | 1980 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Environmental Engineering) | 1992 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Internet Engineering) | 2003 - 2005 |
| Last updated 20 September 2023 | Page 133 of 142 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

| Bachelor of Engineering (Materials Engineering) | 1990 - 2014 |
|--------------------------------------------------------------|-----------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 1980 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical & Materials Engineering) | 2013 – 2014 (P) |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical & Mining Engineering) | 2013 – 2014 (P) |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronic Engineering) | 2000 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mining Engineering) | 1990 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mining & Environmental Engineering) | 1999 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mining & Materials Engineering) | 2013 – 2014 (P) |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Telecommunications Engineering) | 1994 - 2014 |

| University of Wollongong in Dubai | |
|----------------------------------------------------------|-----------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Engineering) | 2012 – 2014 (P) |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) | 2012 – 2014 (P) |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Telecommunications Engineering) | 2012 – 2014 (P) |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

| Wollongong campus | |
|-------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Technology (Civil) | 1992 - 1997 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Mechanical) | 1992 - 1997 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Materials) | 1992 - 1997 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

Victoria University (next general review 2026)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Architectural Engineering) (Honours) | 2015 | F |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) (Honours) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronic Engineering) (Honours) | 2015 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Sports Engineering) (Honours) | 2016 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) (Honours) | 2015 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 2022 | Р |
| Master of Engineering (Electrical Power Engineering) | 2021 | F |
| Master of Engineering (Telecommunications Engineering) | 2021 | F |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Sports Engineering) (Honours) | 2016 - 2021 |
|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Architectural Engineering) | 2002 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 1980 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical and Electronic Engineering) Formerly Electrical Engineering | 1972 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 1980 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Building Engineering) | 1984 - 2014 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Engineering) | 1999 - 2008 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Photonics) | 2003 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Robotic Engineering) | 2003 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Telecommunication Engineering) | 1998 - 2008 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Electrical and Electronic Engineering) | 2008 - 2014 |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Photonics) | 2003 - 2013 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Sports Engineering) | 2011 - 2021 |

Page 136 of 142

Mechatronics

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Western Sydney Institute – TAFE (next general review TBA | | | |

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineering associate Dublin Accord Advanced Diploma of Engineering (MEM60112) in the following streams Mechanical 2014 P

Program implementation is in accordance with the Manufacturing Skills Australia (MSA) Training Package MEMo5 Release Number 9.0-10.1 which was endorsed by the National Skills Standards Council in December 2012.

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | Status Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

Western Sydney University (next general review 2027) Formerly University of Western Sydney

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Penrith campus | | |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Advanced Manufacturing) | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) | 2016 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Construction) | 2016 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) | 2016 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Materials) | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) | 2016 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Robotics and Mechatronics) Formerly Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronics) | 2016 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Sustainability) | 2022 | Р |

The Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) degrees may be awarded as dual degrees with the Bachelor of Business, Bachelor of Science*, and Bachelor of Laws**; and with concurrent degrees: Bachelor of Applied Leadership and Critical Thinking; Bachelor of Data Science, and Bachelor of Entrepreneurship. *Accreditation of dual degrees with Bachelor of Science terminated 2021 **Accreditation of dual degrees with Bachelor of Laws terminated 2002

| Parramatta campus | | |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering Advanced (Honours) (Advanced Manufacturing) | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Advanced (Honours) (Civil) | 2017 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Advanced (Honours) (Construction) | 2017 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Advanced (Honours) (Electrical) | 2017 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Advanced (Honours) (Materials) | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Advanced (Honours) (Mechanical) | 2017 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Advanced (Honours) (Robotics and Mechatronics) | 2017 | F |
| Bachelor of Engineering Advanced (Honours) (Sustainability) | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Advanced Manufacturing) | 2022 | Р |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) | 2017 | F | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Construction) | 2017 | F | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) | 2017 | F | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Materials) | 2022 | Р | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Mechanical) | 2017 | F | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Robotics and Mechatronics) | 2017 | F | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Sustainability) | 2022 | Р | |
| Master of Engineering (Civil) | 2017 | F | |
| Master of Engineering (Environmental) | 2017 | F | |
| Master of Engineering (Mechanical) | 2017 | F | |
| Master of Engineering (Mechatronic) | 2017 | F | |
| Master of Engineering (Electrical) | 2017 | F | |
| Master of Engineering (Telecommunications) | 2017 | F | |
| | | 1 1 . | |

and dual degrees with Bachelor of Business; and with concurrent degrees: Bachelor of Applied Leadership and Critical Thinking; Bachelor of Data Science, and Bachelor of Entrepreneurship.

| Sydney City Campus (In collaboration with the Sydney Institute of Business and Technology) | | | | |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|--|--|
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Civil) | 2017 | F | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Honours) (Electrical) | 2017 | F | | |

|--|

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of professional engineer Washington Accord

| Bachelor of Engineering Advanced (Honours) (Civil) | 1999 - 2021 |
|------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Engineering Advanced (Honours) (Construction) | 2011 - 2021 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Advanced (Honours) (Electrical) | 1995 - 2021 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Advanced (Honours) (Mechanical) | 2011 - 2021 |
| Bachelor of Engineering Advanced (Honours) (Robotics and Mechatronics) | 1999 - 2021 |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civil Engineering) | 1999 - 2015 |

Last updated 20 September 2023

Page 139 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisional | |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|--|
| | Period of accr (Commenceme | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Construction Engineering) | 2011 - 2 | 2015 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Electrical Engineering) | 1995 - 2 | 2015 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Mechanical Engineering) | 2011 - 2 | 2015 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Robotics and Mechatronics Engineering) Formerly Bachelor of Engineering (Mechatronics) | 1999 - 2 | 2015 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Building Engineering) | 1999 - 2 | 2007 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Civic Ecology and Management) | 1999 - 2 | 1999 - 2002 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Computer Engineering) | 1997 - 2 | 1997 - 2013 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Environmental Engineering) | 1999 - 2 | 1999 - 2013 | |
| Bachelor of Engineering (Telecommunications Engineering) | 2002 - 2 | 2002 - 2013 | |

and dual degrees with Bachelor of Science and Bachelor of Laws*, and with concurrent degrees: Bachelor of Applied Leadership and Critical Thinking, Bachelor of Data Science, and Bachelor of Entrepreneurship. **terminated in 2002*

| Master of Engineering (Civil) | 2015 - 2021 |
|--------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Master of Engineering (Environmental) | 2015 - 2021 |
| Master of Engineering (Mechanical) | 2015 - 2021 |
| Master of Engineering (Mechatronic) | 2015 - 2021 |
| Master of Engineering (Electrical) | 2015 - 2021 |
| Master of Engineering (Telecommunications) | 2015 - 2021 |

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

| Penrith campus | | |
|-------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Advanced Manufacturing) | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Civil) | 2016 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Construction) | 2016 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Electrical) | 2016 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Materials) | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Mechanical) | 2016 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Robotics and Mechatronics) | 2016 | Р |

Last updated 20 September 2023

Page 140 of 142

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | <mark>Status</mark> Full / Provisiona |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|---------------------------------------------|
| | Period of accre (Commenceme | |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Sustainability) | 2022 | Р |
| Parramatta campus | | |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Advanced Manufacturing) | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Civil) | 2017 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Construction) | 2017 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Electrical) | 2017 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Materials) | 2022 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Mechanical) | 2017 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Robotics and Mechatronics) | 2017 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Sustainability) | 2022 | Р |
| Sydney City Campus (In collaboration with the Sydney Institute of Bu | siness and Technology) | |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Civil) | 2017 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Electrical) | 2017 | Р |
| Bachelor of Engineering Science (Mechanical) | 2017 | Р |

Programs accredited but no longer offered at the level of engineering technologist Sydney Accord

| Bachelor of Technology (Civil) | 1995 - 2004 |
|------------------------------------------------|-------------|
| Bachelor of Technology (Computer) | 1998 - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Electrical) | 1995 - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Mechatronic) | 1995 - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Telecommunications) | 2000 - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Water Technology) | 1998 - 2004 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Building) | 1995 - 2002 |
| Bachelor of Technology (Mechanical Automation) | 1995 - 1997 |

| Institution and program title Engineering programs accredited by Engineers Australia | Year of accreditation commencement | accreditation Full / | |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|------------------------------------------|--------------------------------------------------------|--|
| | | Period of accreditation (Commencement years) | |

Western Sydney University - the college (next general review 2026)

Programs accredited and currently offered at the level of engineering associate Dublin Accord

| Associate Degree of Engineering (Civil) | 2015 | F |
|-------------------------------------------------------------|------|---|
| Associate Degree of Engineering (Electrical) | 2015 | Р |
| Associate Degree of Engineering (Mechanical) | 2015 | Р |
| Associate Degree of Engineering (Robotics and Mechatronics) | 2015 | Р |
| above programs accredited for online delivery only | | |